#### The University of Maine

# DigitalCommons@UMaine

**Finding Aids Special Collections** 

2024

# Bureau of Labor Education (University of Maine) Records, 1847-2018

Special Collections, Raymond H. Fogler Library, University of Maine

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.library.umaine.edu/findingaids



Part of the Higher Education Commons, and the Labor History Commons

This Finding Aid is brought to you for free and open access by the Special Collections at DigitalCommons@UMaine. It has been accepted for inclusion in Finding Aids by an authorized administrator of DigitalCommons@UMaine. For more information, please contact Special Collections, Fogler Library, 207-581-1686 or um.library.spc@maine.edu.



# **Bureau of Labor Education (University of Maine) Records**

This finding aid was produced using ArchivesSpace on February 07, 2024.

Description is written in: English.

Describing Archives: A Content Standard

Raymond H. Fogler Library University Archives

5729 Raymond H. Fogler Library University of Maine Orono, ME 04469-5729

Business Number: 207-581-1686

URL: http://www.library.umaine.edu/speccoll

# **Table of Contents**

Summary Information	3
Biographical / Historical	. 4
Scope and Contents	. 5
Arrangement	. 7
Administrative Information	8
Related Materials	10
Controlled Access Headings	10
Collection Inventory	11
Administrative Records	11
AFL-CIO Records	17
Associated Committees & Organizations Records	36
Bolduc (Claire) Maine Paper Industry Papers	53
Bronstein (Erica) Correspondence	54
Carter (Valerie) Papers	54
Gender in Labor Relations Records	
Hanson (John) Papers	57
Jay, Maine Strikes & International Paper Withdraw Records	60
Labor History Records	60
Labor Law & Regulations	78
Labor Response to Economic Reconstructing Records	81
Lane (David) Correspondence	92
Lifelong Learning Division Records	92
Logger Safety Program Records	93
Madawaska Project, "La Maison Acadienne" Records	01
Miscellaneous Reference Material	103
Murphy (William C.) Correspondence	108
O'Leary (Charles) Papers	110
Scontras (Charles) Papers	111
Summer Institute Records	112
Worker Education & Safety Program Records	117

# **Summary Information**

**Repository:** Raymond H. Fogler Library University Archives

**Creator:** University of Maine. Bureau of Labor Education

**Creator:** AFL-CIO

**Creator:** Bolduc, Claire

**Creator:** Bronstein, Erica

**Creator:** Carter, Valerie

**Creator:** Hanson, John

**Creator:** Lane, David

**Creator:** Murphy, William C.

**Creator:** O'Leary, Charles, Jr. (Charles John)

**Creator:** Scontras, Charles A. (Charles Andrew), 1929-

**Source:** University of Maine. Bureau of Labor Education

**Title:** Academic Affairs. Dean/Director, Cooperative Extension

Service. Bureau of Labor Education (University of Maine)

Records

**ID:** UA RG 0006.013.001

**ID** [aspace\_uri]: /repositories/3/resources/3420

**Date [inclusive]:** 1847-2018

Date [inclusive]: 1968-2011

**Physical** 61 boxes

**Description:** 

**Physical** 2 boxes Folio size flat boxes

**Description:** 

**Physical** 1 box Medium size flat box

**Description:** 

**Physical** 1 box Small box

**Description:** 

Language of the English, .

**Material:** 

#### **Preferred Citation**

Bureau of Labor Education (University of Maine) Records, UA RG 0006.013.001, [Box No.], [Folder No.], Raymond H. Fogler Library Special Collections Department, University of Maine, Orono, Maine.

# **Biographical / Historical**

The Bureau of Labor Education (BLE) at the University of Maine is a state-funded department of research and advocacy for Maine laborers and their issues. First established in 1966 by the Maine Legislature, the original aim of the Bureau was to foster education about the history and current issues of labor in today's techno-capitalist society, as well as advocate on behalf of labor. The Bureau teaches courses in Labor studies, contributes to and facilitates publications in labor studies and economics, and has retained robust relationships with some of Maine's most important labor allies, like Maine AFL-CIO. Some remains of this practice exist in the Bureau's current partnership with the Maine AFL-CIO in the form of the Summer Institute.

Several leaders within the Bureau have left a lasting mark on its institutional and archival footprint. One of these leaders is John Hanson, who was appointed director of the Bureau in 1972. In 1972, under the direction of Charles J. O'Leary the Bureau expanded its programming to include a range of labor related topics (such as collective bargaining, worker health and safety, and labor law) and developed several publications. Both Hanson and O'Leary were very active in regional, state, and national labor union and social action groups, which is reflected in the records included in this record group.

Another key player was the late Dr. Charles Scontras, professor and researcher emeritus, who worked for various labor organizations and the Bureau for almost a half century. His work at the Bureau was crucial in creating critical historiographies of Maine labor history, sketching a continuity of collective struggle against capital from the seventeenth century to the present day. His series in this record group documents the preparatory work for some of his scholarships, like "Time-Line of Selected Highlights of Maine Labor History: 1636-2015" and "Maine Labor in the Age of Deindustrialization and Global Markets". Scontras died in 2021.

In 2005, Assistant Director William (Bill) C. Murphy succeeded John Hanson as Director of the Bureau. Marc Cryer was appointed as Murphy's successor in 2013.

In 2023, the Bureau moved from the Division of Lifelong Learning to be part of the Cooperative Extension.

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

^ Return to Table of Contents

# **Scope and Contents**

The record group mainly contains textual information created and curated by the University of Maine's Bureau of Labor Education.

The record series Administrative Records contains internal and external correspondence concerning the Bureau, records of programs organized by the Bureau. There are multiple entries for: fiscal progress reports, informational materials about the Bureau and its work during the twentieth century, weekly logs, and manuscripts from Bureau workers, like John Hanson and Charles Scontras.

The record series AFL-CIO Records contains items pertaining to collaboration between Bureau and the Maine AFL-CIO, as well as the national headquarters for the labor organization. Materials on the Summer Institute. AFL-CIO labor conferences in Maine; AFL-CIO intervention in labor advocacy in Maine; photographs of various Bureau employees at AFL-CIO labor conferences; Maine AFL-CIO yearly labor reports on conditions of organized labor in various sectors in Maine; materials from the 1988 Jay Maine International Paper strike; Maine AFL-CIO COPE Convention.

The record series Associated Committees and Organizations Records contains correspondence and materials concerning the Bureau's collaboration with other labor-adjacent organizations, those include: Agricultural Bargaining Committee; Maine Education Association; Maine State Federation of Labor, including photographs and printed materials; Maine Economic Growth Council; Maine State Employees Association; Southern Maine Building and Construction Trades Council; collaboration with organs within OSHA; ME Literacy Taskforce; Millenium Commission on Hunger and Food Security.

The record series Bolduc (Claire) Maine Paper Industry Papers contains miscellaneous publications curated by former University of Maine faculty member Claire Bolduc regarding the Maine paper industry, including a copy of a report to the Maine State Joint Select Committee on Forest Resources on Canadian Labor in the Maine Woods. The series also includes two video cassettes of a possibly unfinished film by Gloriana Davenport and Rachel Strickland about a Maine blueberry rakers' strike.

The record series Bronstein (Erica) Correspondence contains correspondence to and from Labor Education Specialist Erica Bronstein related to the operations of the Bureau of Labor Education during her tenure working for the Bureau.

The record series Carter (Valerie) Papers contains material created and curated by Valerie Carter during her tenure at the Bureau of Labor Educations, including from projects on women's employment issues and Gay, Bisexual, Lesbian, or Transgender policy in Maine and Maine AFL-CIO and Eastern Maine Labor Council material. The series also contains course

materials for LST 101/102 Introduction to Labor Studies and material on the Taxpayer Bill of Rights (TABOR) referendums held in Maine in 2006 and 2009.

The record series Gender in Labor Relations contains materials on various Bureau of Labor Education initiatives to further the interests of women in the workplace, like equal pay, work safety, and paid time-off. AFL-CIO committees on Gender in Labor relations; Trade Union Women's Conference; and the Maine Women's Labor Institute.

The record series Hanson (John) Papers contains articles, depositions, correspondence, publications, and programs of John Hanson, from during his tenure as director of the Bureau of Labor Education.

The record series Jay, Maine Strikes and International Paper Withdrawal Records document the wider arc of the International Paper strikes that unfolded in Jay, ME during 1988-1989. It contains information about Bureau of Labor Education efforts to support striking workers.

The record series Labor History Records contains miscellaneous materials – photographs, monographs, publications, and visual communication pertaining to labor history in the United States, or Maine. Scholarly works on labor history in Maine, the rise and fall of textile industry in Maine, American Labor movements, the origins of Labor Day, histories of Maine labor; histories of various labor unions prominent in Maine; unlabeled cassette tapes; political posters; early 20th century books on socialism, Marxist theory, and labor history in America.

The record series Labor Law and Regulations contains a worker's guide to labor laws, yearly editions; source books on labor in various industries; principles of lobbying, arbitration, and others; worker safety regulations during the 1990s.

The record series Labor Response to Economic Restructuring contains Bureau of Labor Education material relevant to organized labor's response to the Neoliberal era, beginning in the 1970s. Responses documented include: scholarly works on NAFTA, privatization, the rising financial industry, informational materials on 'Right to Work' laws and lobbying; materials on minimum wage debates; Bureau of Labor Education responses to withdrawal of manufacturing industries from Maine starting in the 1980s; the Employment Transition Program started by the Bureau of Labor Education.

The record series Lane (David) Correspondence contains correspondence to and from David Lane regarding Bureau of Labor Education programs on collective bargaining and other subjects during his tenure as project coordinator at the Bureau.

The record series Lifelong Learning Division Records contains Bureau of Labor Education contributions, material, and staff, to the Lifelong Learning Division of the University of Maine.

The record series Logger Safety Program Records contains Bureau of Labor Education funded and staffed programs for logger safety and organizing in Maine; logging project bills drafted by Maine AFL-CIO and BLE; individual town meeting documents for Logging Project programs; OSHA materials for logger safety.

The record series Madawaska Program, 'La Maison Acadienne' contains materials from a joint Bureau of Labor Education and Maine AFL-CIO project called The Madawaska project.

This housing program sought to mobilize HUD funding to construct a low-income housing complex in Madawaska, ME, with culturally relevant architecture and planning according to the surrounding Acadian community. It contains correspondence between key stakeholders, planning with architectural and engineering firms, and negotiations for funding.

The record series Miscellaneous Reference Material contains various publications in Maine labor news and Maine Election times; education and informational pamphlets on effective organizing and bargaining; union officer guideline handbook; worker's disputes and third-party relations.

The record series Murphy (William C.) Correspondence contains correspondence to and from William C. Murphy during his tenure as first research and program associate and then director of the Bureau of Labor Education.

The record series O'Leary (Charles) Papers contains campaign photographs and correspondence and day-to-day correspondence.

The record series Scontras (Charles) Papers contains his correspondence with William M. Murphy; his various speeches at labor events; scholarly articles and labor histories written by Scontras.

The record series Summer Institute Records contains correspondence in planning of yearly summer training institutes; materials for actual events and programs; survey evaluation results for various seminars and talks hosted during summer institutes.

The record series Worker Education and Safety Programs contains materials related to educational programs, conferences, and seminars organized by the BLE, often in conjunction with other labor advocacy groups or unions. Some materials pertain to planning and correspondence for events, while others pertain to the content and concepts taught in these programs, like collective bargaining and arbitration. This series also includes details of assessments conducted by the BLE of different groups.

^ Return to Table of Contents

# Arrangement

The Records Group is broken down intellectually into the following record series: 1. Administrative Records, 2. AFL-CIO Records, 3. Associated Committees & Organizations Records, 4. Bolduc (Claire) Maine Paper Industry Papers, 5. Bronstein (Erica) Correspondence, 6. Carter (Valerie) Papers, 7. Gender in Labor Relations Records, 8. Hanson (John) Papers, 9. Jay, Maine Strikes & International Paper Withdraw Records, 10. Labor History Records, 11. Labor Law & Regulations, 12. Labor Response to Economic Reconstructing Records, 13. Lane (David) Correspondence, 14. Lifelong Learning Division Records, 15. Logger Safety Program Records, 16. Madawaska Project, "La Maison Acadienne" Records, 17. Miscellaneous Reference Material, 18. Murphy (William C.) Correspondence, 19. O'Leary (Charles) Papers, 20. Scontras

(Charles) Papers, 21. Summer Institute Records, and 22. Worker Education & Safety Program Records.

Physically the records are arranged by subject.

#### Some box numbers have changed:

- 1 Old Box #665 (New Box #32)
- 2 Old Box #706 (New Box #33)
- 3 Old Box #703 (New Box #34)
- 4 Old Box #704 (New Box #35)
- 5 Old Box #705 (New Box #36)
- 6 Old Box #706 & #707 (New Box #37)
- 7 Old Box #708 (New Box #38)
- 8 Old Box #710 & #711 (New Box #39)
- 9 Old Box #712 (New Box #40)
- 10 Old Box #713 (New Box #41)
- 11 Old Box #714 & #715 (New Box #42)
- 12 Old Box #716 (New Box #43)
- 13 Old Box #717 (New Box #44)
- 14 Old Box #718 & #719 (New Box #45)
- 15 Old Box #720 (New Box #46)
- 16 Old Box #721 (New Box #47)
- 17 Old Box #722 (New Box #48)
- 18 Old Box #723 (New Box #49)
- 19 Old Box #724 (New Box #50)
- 20 Old Box #725 (New Box #51)
- 21 Old Box #726 (New Box #52)
- 22 Old Box #727 & #728 (New Box #53)
- 23 Old Box #205 (New Box #54)
- 24 Old Box #206 (New Box #55)
- 25 Old Box #207 & #208 (New Box #56)
- 26 Old Box #340 (New Box #57)
- 27 Old Box #341 & #342 (New Box #58)
- 28 Old Box #343 & #344 (New Box #59)
- 29 Old Box #345 (New Box #60)

# **Administrative Information**

#### **Publication Statement**

Raymond H. Fogler Library University Archives

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

5729 Raymond H. Fogler Library University of Maine

Orono, ME 04469-5729

Business Number: 207-581-1686

URL: <a href="http://www.library.umaine.edu/speccoll">http://www.library.umaine.edu/speccoll</a>

#### **Conditions Governing Use**

Information on literary rights available in the repository.

#### **Conditions Governing Access**

Kept at Fogler Library's offsite storage facility. One week's notice required for retrieval.

Digitized versions of sound recordings are available to listen to in Special Collections.

#### **Processing Information**

Processed by Matthew Revitt and student worker Tom Pinette, June 2022 - January 2024, Raymond H. Fogler Library Special Collections Department. Processing involved a collection survey and rehousing material into appropriate archival folders and the boxes and folders numbered and titled using information from ArchivesSpace. Processing also involved the creation of this finding aid.

## **Appraisal**

Copies of personnel records, student information, conference registration forms, reference material not related to Maine, copies of publications already held by Fogler Library, and Maine State Building Trades invoices, checks, tax information, and bank statements were not retained.

## **Immediate Source of Acquisition**

The materials in this record group were transferred to Special Collections by the Bureau of Labor Education over the course of several decades.

#### Accruals

There is additional audio visual material transferred by the Bureau of Labor Education which is yet to be processed and additional accruals are anticipated.

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

#### **Related Materials**

#### **Related Materials**

There is material regarding the Bureau of Labor Education in the following record groups and collections: Maine AFL-CIO: Charles O'Leary Records (SpC MS 0285), Maine State Federated Labor Council Records (SpC MS 0321), Normand Dubé Education Papers (SpC MS 0148), Office of the President Records (UA RG 0003), and Division of Lifelong Learning Records (UA RG 0006.013).

Many of the Bureau of Labor Educations's publications are also held at Fogler Library.

# **Controlled Access Headings**

- Labor unions -- Maine -- History
- Labor unions
- Press releases
- Annual reports
- Financial statements
- Minutes
- Technical reports
- Photographs
- Correspondence
- Training manuals
- Syllabi
- Clippings
- Videocassettes
- Maine -- Politics and government
- International Paper Company Strike, Jay, Me., 1987-1988
- Strikes and lockouts -- Maine
- Workers' compensation -- Maine
- Paper industry workers -- Labor unions
- Memorabilia
- Education -- Maine
- University of Maine. Bureau of Labor Education
- University of Maine. Division of Lifelong Learning
- Maine State Federation of Labor

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

# **Collection Inventory**

Box 10	Folder 17
DOX 10	Poluci 17
Box 11	Folder 7
Box 11	Folder 8
Box 11	Folder 9
Box 11	Folder 10
Box 11	Folder 11
Box 11	Folder 12
Box 11	Folder 13
Box 11	Folder 14
Box 11	Folder 15
Box 11	Folder 16
	Box 11  Box 11  Box 11  Box 11  Box 11  Box 11

Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Progress Reports Fiscal Year July '91- June '92, 1991-1992	Box 11	Folder 18	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Progress Reports Fiscal Year July 1st 1992 - June 30 1993, 1992-1993	Box 11	Folder 19	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Progress Reports Fiscal Year 7/1/1993-6/30/1994, 1993-1994	Box 11	Folder 20	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Progress Reports Fiscal Year 7/1/1994-6/30/1995, 1994-1995	Box 11	Folder 21	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Progress Reports Fiscal Year 7/1/1995-6/30/1996, 1995-1996	Box 11	Folder 22	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Progress Reports Fiscal Year 7/1/1996-6/30/1997, 1996-1997	Box 11	Folder 23	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Progress Reports Fiscal Year 7/1/1997-6/30/1998, 1997-1998	Box 11	Folder 24	
<u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Progress Reports Fiscal Year 7/1/1998-6/30/1999, 1998-1999	Box 11	Folder 25	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Progress Reports Fiscal Year 7/1/1999-6/30/2000, 1999-2000	Box 11	Folder 26	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Progress Reports Fiscal Year 7/1/2000-6/30/2001, 2000-2001	Box 11	Folder 27	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Progress Reports Fiscal Year 7/1/2001-6/30/2002, 2001-2002	Box 11	Folder 28	

Box 11

Box 11

Bureau of Labor Education -- Progress Reports Fiscal Year

Bureau of Labor Education -- Progress Reports Fiscal Year

7/1/2002-6/30/2003, 2002-2003 <u>Physical Description</u>: 1 box

7/1/2003-6/30/2004, 2003-2004

Folder 29

Folder 30

Physical Description: 1 Files		
Bureau of Labor Education UMS Initiatives , 1994-1995 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 Files	Box 11	Folder 31
Bureau of Labor Education Research and Public Services , 1993-1996 Physical Description: 1 Files	Box 11	Folder 32
<u> </u>	Box 11	Folder 33
Bureau of Labor Education Research and Public Services, 1994-1996	DOX 11	Poluci 33
Physical Description: 1 Files		
Bureau of Labor Education Five Year Report (2002-2007), 2002-2007	Box 15	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Reports/Fiscal Informational Materials, 2009-2011	Box 15	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Reports as Book Review Editor for UALE, 2001	Box 15	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Diversity Meeting, 2005 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 15	Folder 13
Bureau of Labor Education U.M. Smoking Policy , 1985 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 16	Folder 24
Bureau of Labor Education Activity Reports, 1975 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 20	Folder 2
Bureau of Labor Education Handwritten Weekly Logs, 1987-1988	Box 27	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Handwritten Weekly Logs, 1988-1989	Box 27	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Handwritten Weekly Logs for 1990/1991 and 1991/1992, 1990-1992	Box 27	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Handwritten Weekly Logs for 1993/1994 and 1994/1996, 1993-1996	Box 27	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Advisory Committee, 1968-1970	Box 34	Folder 1

Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Volunteering with Goodwill Inc., 1971	Box 34	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Yearly Summary and Memorandum, 1968	Box 34	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Advisory Committee Notes and Transcript, 1971	Box 34	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Yearly Advisory Committee to BLE Notes and Transcript, 1968-1972	Box 34	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Advisory Committees from 1968 to Present, 1968-1974	Box 34	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Special Notes from Advisory Committee to BLE, 1971	Box 34	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Your Rights on the Job, 1990-1991	Box 45	Folder 12
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Ross Ferrell Correspondence, 1986	Box 45	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Ross Ferrell Correspondence, 1987	Box 45	Folder 14a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Ross Ferrell Correspondence, 1987	Box 45	Folder 14b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Land-Grant Mission, 1986	Box 47	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education External Affairs, 1985-1987	Box 48	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Chancellor - UMaine, 1991 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 48	Folder 11
Bureau of Labor Education Advancement Group, 1985	Box 48	Folder 25

Physica.	l Descr	iption:	1	folder

Bureau of Labor Education Research and Public Services, 1975-1977	Box 49	Folder 6a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Research and Public Services, 1978	Box 49	Folder 6b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Research and Public Services - Minutes and Material, 1977-1989	Box 49	Folder 6c
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Research and Public Services - Minutes and Material, 1981-1984	Box 49	Folder 6d
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Research and Public Services , 1988-1989	Box 49	Folder 6e
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Research and Public Services , 1990-1991	Box 49	Folder 6f
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Research and Public Services , 1992	Box 49	Folder 6g
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Research and Public Services , 1993	Box 49	Folder 6h
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Research and Public Services - Retreat, 1989-1990	Box 49	Folder 6i
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education University of Maine - University of New Brunswick Exchange, 1992	Box 50	Folder 22
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Art Competition - Linda Landry, 1985-1990	Box 51	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education What Next?	Box 52	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education University of Maine Bond Issue, 1984	Box 53	Folder 2

Physical Description: 1 folder

1 Hysical Description. 1 Totaci		
Bureau of Labor Education Benjamin J. Dorsky Tribute Reception - Program , 1992	Box 53	Folder 13
Bureau of Labor Education Benoit (John R.), 1969-1971 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 54	Folder 2
Bureau of Labor Education Blake (John M.), 1967-1972 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 54	Folder 3
Bureau of Labor Education Federal Projects, 1968-1969 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 54	Folder 7
Bureau of Labor Education Chancellor's Office, 1970-1972 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 54	Folder 20
Bureau of Labor Education Bear (William J.) , 1970-1972 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 54	Folder 1
Bureau of Labor Education Reports, 1967-1972 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 54	Folder 10
Bureau of Labor Education Correspondence, 1966-1971 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 54	Folder 24
Bureau of Labor Education McNeil (Donald M.), 1969-1972	Box 55	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Libby (Winthrop C.), 1968-1973	Box 55	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Poulton (Bruce R.), 1971-1972 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 55	Folder 27
Bureau of Labor Education Hutchinson (Fred), 1975-1977	Box 58	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Governor James B. Longley, 1975-1976	Box 58	Folder 29
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Legislature 103th Session, 1971	Box 58	Folder 31
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Veterans at the University of Maine in Orono and Bangor Report, March 1974	Box 59	Folder 4

Physical Description: 1 folder

#### ^ Return to Table of Contents

# AFL-CIO Records, 1955-2007, (1980-1990)

<u>Physical Description</u>: 251 Folders <u>Physical Description</u>: 11 items

Title/Description	Instances	
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO, 1979	Box 7	Item 16
Bureau of Labor Education Tom Juravich – AFL-CIO Convention, 1983	Box 7	Item 17
Bureau of Labor Education Tom Juravich – AFL-CIO Convention – Rockland	Box 7	Item 19
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO Convention, Fall 1995	Box 7	Item 25
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO Labor News Conference - #13-21, 1981	Box 7	Item 29
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO Merger/UAW Split #4	Box 7	Item 31
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO – Save Social Security Spots	Box 7	Item 33
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO Convention, 1991	Box 7	Item 53
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO Solidarity Day Banners, 1981 & 1991	Box 8	Item 4
Bureau of Labor Education Photograph of First Convention of the American Federation of Labor and Congress of Industrial Organizations, 1955	Box 8	Item 5
Bureau of Labor Education Affiliation Committee AFL-CIO, 1986-1987	Box 11	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 box		
AFL-CIO 9/7/1987 Labor Day Photos Waterville, 1987 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 Files	Box 12	Folder 1
AFL-CIO State Funding Papers for Modernization of UMS Universities, 1986-1987	Box 12	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 Files		
AFL-CIO B.E. & K., 1989	Box 12	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 Files		
AFL-CIO Labor Day '84, 1984	Box 12	Folder 4

Physical Description: 1 Files		
AFL-CIO Labor Unions in Maine (Photos), 1973 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 Files	Box 12	Folder 5
AFL-CIO Labor Day '97, 1997 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 Files	Box 12	Folder 6
AFL-CIO Labor Day '94, 1994 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 Files	Box 12	Folder 7
AFL-CIO Labor Day '91, 1991 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 Files	Box 12	Folder 8
AFL-CIO Maine AFL-CIO Executive Board Surveys, 2005 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 Files	Box 12	Folder 9
AFL-CIO Maine AFL-CIO Legislative Conference 3/29/2005, 2005  Physical Description: 1 Files	Box 12	Folder 10
AFL-CIO Maine Radio Spots, 1991 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 Files	Box 12	Folder 11
AFL-CIO Education Committee, 1991-1994 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 Files	Box 12	Folder 12
Maine AFL-CIO Labor Day '89, 1989 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 Files Photos, undeveloped film, advertisements, newspaper clippings	Box 12	Folder 13
Maine AFL-CIO Bangor Daily News Article Labor Day Biker Rally, 1991 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 Files	Box 12	Folder 14
Maine AFL-CIO Pension Program , 1988-1989 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 12	Folder 15
Maine AFL-CIO 1999 Reports, 1999 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 12	Folder 16
Maine AFL-CIO 1994 Reports, 1994 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 12	Folder 17
Maine AFL-CIO 1995 Reports, 1995 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 12	Folder 18
Maine AFL-CIO 1996 Reports, 1996 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 12	Folder 19
Maine AFL-CIO 1997 Reports, 1997	Box 12	Folder 20

Physical Description: 1 folder		
Maine AFL-CIO Eddie Gorham Appreciation Dinner, 2010 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 12	Folder 21
Maine AFL-CIO 2000 Reports, 1998-2000 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 12	Folder 22
Maine AFL-CIO Audit Committee 2004, 2004 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 12	Folder 23
Maine AFL-CIO IP/Jay Getman, 1991 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 12	Folder 24
Maine AFL-CIO International Paper Newpaper Clippings '89, 1989 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 12	Folder 25
Maine AFL-CIO International Paper Newspaper Clippings 1990, 1990-1992  Physical Description: 1 folder	Box 12	Folder 26
Maine AFL-CIO International Paper and Jay ME, 1988 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 12	Folder 27
Maine AFL-CIO International Paper/Jay, ME Relations, 1987-1988	Box 12	Folder 28
Physical Description: 1 folder  Maine AFL-CIO International Paper 1989-1990, 1989-1990	Box 12	Folder 29
Physical Description: 1 folder  Maine AFL-CIO Union Posters Reprints, 2004-2006  Physical Description: 1 folder	Box 12	Folder 30
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO Housing Development Conditional Commitment Application, 1980 Physical Description: 1 box	Box 17	Folder 2
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO Materials, 1994-1995	Box 18	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Employee Unions and Maine AFL-CIO, 1998-2007	Box 18	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO Salary Survey, 1986 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 18	Folder 21
Bureau of Labor Education Health Promotion in the Workplace New Hampshire AFL-CIO, 1984	Box 18	Folder 22

Phy	/sical	D	escri	ptior	ı: 1	box

Bureau of Labor Education Mike Michaud Governor Election and Maine AFL-CIO Endorsement, 2002	Box 18	Folder 25
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO 1998 Mission Statement, 1998	Box 18	Folder 30
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO Endorsement of Mike Michaud, 2001-2002	Box 18	Folder 36
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO Paperwork, 1986	Box 18	Folder 48
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Voter Education Flyers, General AFL-CIO, 2002	Box 19	Folder 40
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Voter Education Maine AFL- CIO Voting Record for 105th + 106th Leg., 1972-1973	Box 19	Folder 41
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Photos ME Federal Convention Portland, 1973	Box 20	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education ME AFL-CIO Convention BLE Staff, Video Covershots, 1975	Box 20	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Photos ME AFL-CIO Convention Portland, ME, 1977	Box 20	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL CIO COPE Convention Portland ME , 1980	Box 20	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO Photos, 1963	Box 20	Folder 38
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Walkathon and Field Day Photos of AFL-CIO and Ford Administration Event, 1975	Box 20	Folder 51
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO 20th Biennial	Box 29	Folder 13

Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO Leadership Institutes, 1970	Box 34	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO 1969 State Convention Materials, 1969	Box 34	Folder 19
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO Engagement with BLE , $1969$	Box 34	Folder 29
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - COPE Matching Grants, 1984-1989	Box 37	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Workers' Education, 1984	Box 37	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Alcohol and Drug Abuse, 1984-1989	Box 37	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Governor Brennan, 1984-1989	Box 37	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - County of List of Locals, 1984	Box 37	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - William S. Cohen, 1984-1989	Box 37	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Concerned Seniors for Better Government, 1984	Box 37	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Correspondence To & From Locals (In State), 1984-1989	Box 37	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - McTeague - Workers' Compensation, 1984-1989 Physical Description: 1 folder	Box 37	Folder 9
<u> </u>		

Box 37

Bureau of Labor Education -- Maine AFL-CIO - Caucus, 1984

Folder 10a

Physica.	l Descr	iption:	1	folder

•		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Caucus, 1984 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 37	Folder 10b
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Correspondence to & From Locals (Out of State), 1984-1987 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 37	Folder 11
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - COPE Convention, 1984-1986	Box 37	Folder 12a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - COPE Correspondence, 1984-1989	Box 37	Folder 12b
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Pat McTeague, 1984-1988	Box 37	Folder 13a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Pat McTeague, 1989	Box 37	Folder 13b
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Maine State Nurses Association, 1985	Box 38	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Maine Worker Campaign Committee, 1985	Box 38	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Maine State Democratic Committee, 1985	Box 38	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Maine Science & Technology Board, 1985	Box 38	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Dislocated Shoeworkers, 1985-1986	Box 38	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Eastern Maine Medical/AFSCME, 1985	Box 38	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - United Food & Commercial Workers, 1985-1987	Box 38	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Private Industry Council, 1985-1987	Box 38	Folder 8a

Physical Description: 1 folder

Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Private Industry Council, 1987-1989	Box 38	Folder 8b	
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Loiselle and Beatham - Financial Statements, 1985-1987	Box 38	Folder 9	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Maine Job Training Council, 1985	Box 38	Folder 10	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Right to Work, 1985-1988	Box 38	Folder 11	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - AFSCME, 1985-1989	Box 38	Folder 12	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - BIW Strike, 1985	Box 38	Folder 13	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Bureau of Miane's Elderly, 1985	Box 38	Folder 14	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Committee on Affiliations, 1985-1986	Box 38	Folder 15	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Central America/El Salvadore, 1985-1989	Box 38	Folder 16	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - The Right to Strike, 1985	Box 38	Folder 17	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Biennial Convocation, 1985-1987	Box 38	Folder 18	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - John O'Malley, 1985	Box 38	Folder 19	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Political Planning Meeting, 1985	Box 38	Folder 20	

<del></del>		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Solidarity Day/Labor Rally, 1985	Box 38	Folder 21
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Strike Assistance, 1985-1987	Box 38	Folder 22
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Training & Development Corporation, 1985-1989	Box 38	Folder 23
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Town of Madawaska Litigation, 1985-1987	Box 38	Folder 24
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Title III Task Force, 1985	Box 38	Folder 25
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Tree Measurement Bill, 1985	Box 38	Folder 26
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Audit, 1986	Box 38	Folder 27
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Arthritis Foundation, 1986-1989	Box 38	Folder 28
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Bulletins, 1986-1989	Box 38	Folder 29
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Al Camire, 1986	Box 38	Folder 30
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Paul G. Chretien Updates, 1986	Box 38	Folder 31
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Coors Boycott, 1986	Box 38	Folder 32
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Corporate Board of Maine Housing Development, 1986	Box 38	Folder 33

Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Economy, 1986	Box 38	Folder 34
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Fact Finding, 1986 & 1989	Box 38	Folder 35
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Severance Pay, 1987	Box 39	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Plant Closings, 1987-1988	Box 39	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Workers' Compensation, 1987-1989	Box 39	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Videos, 1987	Box 39	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Unity Committee, 1987-1988	Box 39	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - United Way, 1987-1989	Box 39	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Union Busting, 1987	Box 39	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Tucker - Compensation, 1987	Box 39	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Unemployment Insurance , 1987	Box 39	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Training Scams, 1987	Box 39	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Charles J. O'Leary Speeches, 1987-1990	Box 39	Folder 11

Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - IUMSWA, Local #6, 1987-1989	Box 39	Folder 12
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Simplex, 1987	Box 39	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - International Paper Company, 1987	Box 39	Folder 14a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - International Paper Company, 1988	Box 39	Folder 14b
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - International Paper Company, 1989	Box 39	Folder 14c
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Northeast Council, 1987-1989	Box 39	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Office Fire, 1987-1988	Box 39	Folder 16
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - EAP Industrial Conference, 1987	Box 39	Folder 17
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Federal Legislation, 1987	Box 39	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Lane Kirkland, 1987-1989	Box 39	Folder 19
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Building Trades, 1987 & 1989	Box 39	Folder 20
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Maine Labor News, 1987-1989	Box 39	Folder 21
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Maine Progressive Coalition Planning Committee, 1987-1989  Physical Description: 1 folder	Box 39	Folder 22
<u> </u>		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Maine Bar	Box 39	Folder 23

Association, 1987-1988

Physica	ΙL	)escri	ptio	n: 1	folder

2		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Maine Building Trades Council, 1987	Box 39	Folder 24
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Maine Council on Economic Education, 1987	Box 39	Folder 25
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Commissioner of Labor, 1987	Box 39	Folder 26
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Correspondence from K. Morgan, 1987-1989	Box 39	Folder 27
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Bangor Central Labor Council History, 1987	Box 39	Folder 28
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Apprenticeships, 1987-1989	Box 39	Folder 29
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Machinists, 1988	Box 40	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Maine Jewish Community, 1988	Box 40	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Finance Authority of Maine (FAME), 1988	Box 40	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Ending Hunger Award, 1988-1989	Box 40	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Emple Knitting Mill, 1988	Box 40	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Delegates, 1988	Box 40	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Jesse Jackson Steering Committee, 1988	Box 40	Folder 7

Physica.	l Descr	iption:	1	folder

1 Hysical Description. 1 Total		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Elections, 1988	Box 40	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Budget, 1988 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 40	Folder 9
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - International Paper Company OSHA Citation, 1988	Box 40	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Labor Record, 1987-1989	Box 40	Folder 11
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Maine Labor Group on Health, 1984-1989	Box 40	Folder 12
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Governor's Task Force for Safety Assessment of International Paper Company, Jay Mill , 1988	Box 40	Folder 13
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - W. Henry Weston for Maine House of Representatives , 1988	Box 40	Folder 14
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Executive Board, 1984-1989	Box 40	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Dept. of Labor - OSHA, 1984-1989	Box 40	Folder 16
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Edward Gorham, 1984 & 1989	Box 40	Folder 17
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Labor Day Celebration Committee , 1984-1989	Box 40	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Legislature, 1984-1989	Box 40	Folder 19
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Massachusetts AFL, 1988	Box 41	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - National Labor Association, 1988	Box 41	Folder 2

Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - New Hampshire AFL-CIO, 1988	Box 41	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Ed Schlick, 1987-1989	Box 41	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Office Lease, 1988	Box 41	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Human Resources Development Council, 1988-1989	Box 41	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Bangor Daily News - Economy, 1988	Box 41	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Maine State Employees Association, 1988-1989	Box 41	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - News, 1988	Box 41	Folder 9
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Trades, 1988	Box 41	Folder 10
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Public Employees, 1988-1989	Box 41	Folder 11
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Human Resource Development Council, 1987	Box 41	Folder 12
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - AIDS, 1987	Box 41	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Affiliation Work, 1987-1989	Box 41	Folder 14
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - BE&K, 1987-1988	Box 41	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Robert Bork, 1987	Box 41	Folder 16
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Health Care, 1987 & 1989	Box 41	Folder 17

Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Health Tex, 1987	Box 41	Folder 18	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Housing, 1987-1989	Box 41	Folder 19	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Resolutions for Covention, 1987	Box 41	Folder 20	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Welding, 1984	Box 41	Folder 21	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - James Tierney , 1984-1989	Box 41	Folder 22	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Olympia Snowe, 1984-1989	Box 41	Folder 23	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - News Releases, Editorials, 1984-1989	Box 41	Folder 24	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - C.I.O. Speeches , 1984-1985	Box 41	Folder 25	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Governor John McKernan, 1984-1989	Box 41	Folder 26	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - OSHA Grant, 1984-1985	Box 41	Folder 27	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Portland CLC, 1984	Box 41	Folder 28	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - George Mitchell, 1984-1989	Box 41	Folder 29	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Biennial	Box 41	Folder 30	

Convention, 1987

Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Canadian Strike, 1989	Box 42	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - IBEW Strike, 1989	Box 42	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - NYNEX/IBEW , 1989	Box 42	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Hope House, 1989	Box 42	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Historical Data, Maine, 1989	Box 42	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - John Fitzsimmons, 1989	Box 42	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Ralph Fasanella, 1989	Box 42	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Eastern Airlines, 1989	Box 42	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Drug Testing, 1989	Box 42	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Jobs with Justice, 1989	Box 42	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Jay Foundation, 1989	Box 42	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Lawrence Lockman, 1989	Box 42	Folder 12
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Labor Update, 1989	Box 42	Folder 13

Physical Physical	Descri	<u>iption</u> :	1	fol	lder

-		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Legal Needs, 1989-1990	Box 42	Folder 14
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Great Northern Paper Company, 1986 & 1989	Box 42	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Human Resources Development Institute, 1986	Box 42	Folder 16
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Maine Labor Summer Institute, 1986-1988	Box 42	Folder 17
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Meeting Notices, 1986-1989	Box 42	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Railroad Strike, 1986	Box 42	Folder 19
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Maine Labor Relations Board , 1989	Box 42	Folder 20
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Maine Safety Committee , 1989	Box 42	Folder 21
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - John L. Martin Tribute , 1989	Box 42	Folder 22
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Frank Myers, 1989	Box 42	Folder 23
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - New England Consortium , 1989	Box 42	Folder 24
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - ALMACA, 1987-1989	Box 42	Folder 25
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Maine Development Foundation, 1984-1989	Box 42	Folder 26
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Minimum Wage, 1984-1989	Box 42	Folder 27
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Incoming & Outgoing Correspondence - A-M, 1984-1989	Box 42	Folder 28

Bureau of Labor Education (Unive	rsity of Maine,	) Records
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Incoming Correspondence - N-Z, 1984-1989 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 42	Folder 29
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Outgoing Correspondence - A-Z, 1984-1989 Physical Description: 1 folder	Box 42	Folder 30
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Vocational Education, 1989	Box 43	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Union Labor Life Insurance Company, 1989 Physical Description: 1 folder	Box 43	Folder 2
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - United Paperworks International Union (UPIU's), 1989  Physical Description: 1 folder	Box 43	Folder 3
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Retirees, 1989	Box 43	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - WMTW - TV Clips, 1989	Box 43	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Workers' Memorial Day, 1989	Box 43	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Workers Education Center, 1989	Box 43	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Voting Records - 114th Maine Legislature, 1989	Box 43	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - University of Maine System, 1989	Box 43	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - University of Maine Class Talk, 1989	Box 43	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 folder		

Box 43

Folder 11

Bureau of Labor Education -- Maine AFL-CIO - Sunday Sales,

1989

Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - B.J. Dorsky - Auto Biography, 1989	Box 43	Folder 12
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Pittson Miners, 1989	Box 43	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Constitutions, 1989	Box 43	Folder 14
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - UNAFF, 1984 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 43	Folder 15
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Dept. of Labor , 1984-1989	Box 43	Folder 16
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Brennan Labor Policy Advisory Group, 1990	Box 47	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Strategic Planning, 1991	Box 47	Folder 14
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Conventions, 1983-1989	Box 47	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - COPE Conference, 1992	Box 47	Folder 16
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Retreat, 1991	Box 47	Folder 17
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Health Care Conference, 1993	Box 47	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Developing Model EAP's For Maine Labor Grant, 1988	Box 48	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Job Training Conference, 1982	Box 50	Folder 11

Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO - Legislative Agenda, 1999-2000	Box 63	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO - "The Stuggle" Re. Richard Bean & Bois Cascade	Box 64	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO - Maine Labor Group on Health Anniversary Publication, 1977-1987 & 1977-2002	Box 64	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO - J. P. Sevens: Capital Stock Certificates for Maine Labor Groups, 1976-1977	Box 64	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO - Building a Prosperous Maine (Maine Women's Policy Center), 2014	Box 64	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO - Achieving Health and Safety For Maine Loggers, 1995	Box 64	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO - Maine Constitution, 2005	Box 64	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO - Working Families Scorecard, 2011	Box 64	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO - Maine Labor Photographs (From Ed Schlick) - Book 1, 1988 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 64	Folder 8a
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO - Maine Labor Photographs (From Ed Schlick) - Book 2, 1988-1990 Physical Description: 1 folder	Box 64	Folder 8b
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO - Maine - Maine AFL-CIO Remembers the Triangle Fire DVD, 1911-2011  Physical Description: 1 folder	Box 64	Folder 9
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO - Worker Rights Under Attack in Maine: A Public Forum (Western Maine Labor Council) DVD, 2009	Box 64	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO - "When Workers Get Hurt" - Sun-Journal Publication, 1985	Box 64	Folder 11

Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO - "In Mine and Mill"	Box 64	item 1
Photograph Portfolio by Earl Dotter 1979		

#### ^ Return to Table of Contents

Title/Description	Instances	
Bureau of Labor Education Fact Finding – Westbrook Education Association, 1999	Box 3	Folder 1
Bureau of Labor Education Governor's Economic Development Conference, October 5, 1993	Box 3	Folder 2a
Bureau of Labor Education Preparation and Materials for Governor's Economic Development Conference, October 5, 1993	Box 3	Folder 2b
Bureau of Labor Education Agricultural Bargaining Committee, 1970-2003	Box 3	Folder 6
Bureau of Labor Education ACSUM Committee Meeting Minutes, Correspondence, Conference & Constitution, 1997-1999	Box 4	Folder 1a
Bureau of Labor Education ACSUM Committee Meeting Minutes, Correspondence, Conference & Constitution, 2000	Box 4	Folder 1b
Bureau of Labor Education Managing Campus Conflict, 2000	Box 4	Folder 2
Bureau of Labor Education ACSUM Accent, 1999-2000	Box 4	Folder 3
Bureau of Labor Education ACSUM Bargaining Council, 1996-1998	Box 4	Folder 4
Bureau of Labor Education Associated COLT Constitution & By Laws, 1992-2000	Box 4	Folder 5
Bureau of Labor Education University of Maine - Maine Summer Program Material, 2000	Box 4	Folder 6
Bureau of Labor Education ACSUM Constitution & By Laws, 1989-1999	Box 4	Folder 7
Bureau of Labor Education Misc. ACSUM Grapevine Newsletter, 1999-2000	Box 4	Folder 8
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Education Association – Negotiators Handbook	Box 4	Folder 9
Bureau of Labor Education Joint Labor /Management Committees, 1996	Box 4	item 8

### Physical Description: 1 item

Bureau of Labor Education American Federation of Labor Miscellaneous Minutes (1948)	Box 5	Folder 5
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federation of Labor Miscellaneous Photographs from International Association of Machinists	Box 5	Folder 6
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federation of Labor – Labor Education – Photographs	Box 5	Folder 8
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federation of Labor – International Association of Machinists - Photographs	Box 5	Folder 9
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federation of Labor – Carpenters Union - Photographs	Box 5	Folder 10
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federation of Labor – IBEW Apprentices Photographs, 1968	Box 5	Folder 11
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federation of Labor – Boot & Shoe Workers Union - Photographs	Box 5	Folder 12
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federation of Labor – Council Photographs, 1974	Box 5	Folder 13
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federation of Labor – Lincoln Pulp & Paper & Eastern Fine Paper - Photographs, 1968	Box 5	Folder 14
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federation of Labor – Advertising - Photographs, 1966	Box 5	Folder 15
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federation of Labor – Pulp & Paper District - Photographs, 1968	Box 5	Folder 16
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federation of Labor – Voter Registration - Photographs, 1968	Box 5	Folder 17
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federation of Labor – Local 385 Meatcutters - Photographs	Box 5	Folder 18
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federation of Labor – Miscellaneous Photographs	Box 5	Folder 19
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federation of Labor – Governor Kenneth M. Curtis - Photograph, 1972	Box 5	Folder 20
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federation of Labor – Pineland Hospital - Photographs	Box 5	Folder 21
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federation of Labor – Maine 105th Legislature Sessions - Photographs, 1971	Box 5	Folder 22
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federation of Labor – Autographed Picture of Gov. John H. Reed & Photographs, 1966	Box 5	Folder 23

Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federation of Labor – Democrats, 1968?	Box 5	Folder 24	
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federation of Labor – OEO – Trade Union Leadership	Box 5	Folder 25	
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Council on Economic Education, 1980-2001	Box 6	Folder 1	
Bureau of Labor Education Johnson (Arthur), 1973-1984	Box 6	Folder 11	
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Economic Growth Council, 1993-1994	Вох 6	Folder 12	
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Economic Growth Council, 1995-1996	Вох 6	Folder 13	
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Employees Association, 1973-2001	Box 6	Folder 14	
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Employees Association, 1985-1986	Box 6	Folder 15	
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Employees Association, 1987	Box 6	Folder 16	
Bureau of Labor Education AFSCHE(?) – Council '74	Box 7	Item 11	
Bureau of Labor Education Perspectives from John Sturdivant/COMET, 1993	Box 7	Item 13	
Bureau of Labor Education ESM Field Day – Corinna, 1970	Box 7	Item 15	
Bureau of Labor Education Civil Services Appeal Board 2002, 1997-2002	Box 10	Folder 8	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Civil Services Appeal Board 2001, 2001	Box 10	Folder 10	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Community Service 2000, 1999-2001	Box 10	Folder 11	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Corporate Affiliate Program, 1997-1998	Box 10	Folder 12	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Corporate Responsibility 1999, 1998-1999	Box 10	Folder 13	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Economic Justice, 1994-1998	Box 10	Folder 14	

Physica.	l Descr	iption:	1	folder

<del>/</del>		
Bureau of Labor Education Forum, 1984 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 11	Folder 3
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Day '85, 1985 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 11	Folder 4
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Day '86, 1985-1986 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 11	Folder 5
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Day '87, 1987 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 11	Folder 6
Bureau of Labor Education Surveys for Labor Education Programs, 1987-2003	Box 14	Folder 34
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Steps for Surveying, 2004 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 14	Folder 35
Bureau of Labor Education Survey of Local Union, 1973 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 14	Folder 36
Bureau of Labor Education MTA Data , 1974 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 14	Folder 40
Bureau of Labor Education Advocacy Planning Group , 1996-1997	Box 2	Folder 1
Bureau of Labor Education Agricultural Bargaining Board , 1991-2004	Box 2	Folder 2
Bureau of Labor Education Agricultural Bargaining Board , 2002-2005	Box 2	Folder 3
Bureau of Labor Education UALE Institute Committee, 2001	Box 16	Folder 21
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Time Study Data, Time Study Data	Box 16	Folder 22
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Worker Rights Board, 2009	Box 16	Folder 31
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Materials of Construction Trades Council, 1968-1983	Box 17	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Project Agreements for Walsh Construction Company and Maine Labor Unions, 1972	Box 17	Folder 4

<u>Ph</u> v	ysical	Descri	ption:	1	box	

Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Building and Construction Trades Council Materials, 1983	Box 17	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Southern Maine Building and Construction Trades Council Correspondence, 1969	Box 17	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Southern Maine Building and Construction Trades Council Correspondence, 1971-1977	Box 17	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Union Representative Correspondence, 1967-1974	Box 17	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Portland Building Trades Council Financial Records, 1967-1976	Box 17	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Building and Construction Trades Council Materials, 1950-1978	Box 17	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Trades Unions's Meeting Minutes, 1997-1998	Box 17	Folder 12
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Trades's Agenda, 1995-1999	Box 17	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 box	BOX 17	rolder 13
Bureau of Labor Education Trades Informational Material, 1997-1999	Box 17	Folder 14
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Components and Correspondence, 1943-1945	Box 17	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Components and Correspondence Two, 1941-1943	Box 17	Folder 16
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Building Trades Council, 1950-1977	Box 17	Folder 17
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Council of Senior Citizens Materials, 2001-2002	Box 18	Folder 2

<u>Physical</u>	Description:	1	box

1 Hysical Description. 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Ken Bouird Meeting, 2002	Box 18	Folder 23
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Update Paperwork, 2000-2001	Box 18	Folder 24
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Dirigo , 2000	Box 18	Folder 31
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Greater Bangor Area Central Labor Council, 2005	Box 18	Folder 37
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Workers' Compensation Board, 1992	Box 18	Folder 46
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA, 1986	Box 18	Folder 47
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA, 1985	Box 18	Folder 49
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA, 1986	Box 18	Folder 50
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Employee	Box 19	Box 2
Association Dear Seasonal Employee Letter, 1950		
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Labor Summer Institute Flyer , 2000	Box 19	Folder 16
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Power of High Aspirations Program, 1986	Box 19	Folder 21
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Advisory Committee Meeting, 1974	Box 20	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education ME District Council Convention Millinocket, 1973	Box 20	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education ME District Council Convention Madawaska, 1974	Box 20	Folder 12

<u>Physical</u>	Description:	1	box

Bureau of Labor Education ME District Council Convention Auburn ME Photos, 1975	Box 20	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education ME District Council Convention Bucksport ME , 1976	Box 20	Folder 14
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Conference George Gearny Center , 1976-1980	Box 20	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Textile Workers' Institute , 1975	Box 20	Folder 42
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education 1974 Teachers' Institute, 1974	Box 20	Folder 43
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education CJO's Congressional Campaign, 1964-1977	Box 20	Folder 44
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Spring 1977 #189 Meeting, 1977	Box 21	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education N.E. Institute on Employment and Welfare Policy, 1977	Box 21	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Photos of N.E. Institute on Employment, 1977	Box 21	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education AFSCME Conference 10/25-26/1975, 1975	Box 21	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Penobscot County Progressive Democrats, 1969	Box 21	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Local #189 Chicago Materials, 1976	Box 21	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Bangor CLC Cookout 5/10/1975, 1975	Box 21	Folder 9

Phy	/sical	D	escri	ptior	ı: 1	box

==- <del></del>		
Bureau of Labor Education Governor's Economic Development Conference, 1994  Physical Description: 1 box	Box 22	Folder 1
<u>i ilysicui Description</u> . I Dox		
Bureau of Labor Education Governor's Economic Development Conference 1996, 1995	Box 22	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Governor's Economic Development Conference, 1996	Box 22	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Governor's Economic Development Conference , 1997	Box 22	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Human Resources Sub- committee, 1997	Box 22	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Indoor Air Quality Sub- committee, 1994-1995	Box 22	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Indoor Air Quality Sub- committee, 1996-1998	Box 22	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Information Technology Committee, 1996	Box 22	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education International Associaton of Bridge, Structural, and Ornamental Iron Workers, Financial Reports + Bank Receipts, 1994	Box 22	Folder 12
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education ME Literacy Task Force , 1999	Box 22	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education ME Literacy Task Force, Part 2, 1999	Box 22	Folder 14
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education ME Literacy Task Force, Part 1, 2000	Box 22	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education ME Literacy Task Force, Part 2, 2000	Box 22	Folder 16

Bureau of Labor Education (University of Maine) Records				
Physical Description: 1 box				
Bureau of Labor Education ME Literacy Task Force, Part 1, 2001	Box 22	Folder 17		
Physical Description: 1 box				
Bureau of Labor Education ME Quality Centers Training Program, 1996	Box 22	Folder 18		
Physical Description: 1 box				
Bureau of Labor Education Millennium Commission on Hunger & Food Security, 1999	Box 22	Folder 19		
Physical Description: 1 box				
Bureau of Labor Education Millennium Commission on Hunger and Food Security, part 1, 2000	Box 23	Folder 1		
Physical Description: 1 box				
Bureau of Labor Education Millennium Commission on Hunger and Food Security, part 2, 2000	Box 23	Folder 2		
Physical Description: 1 box				
Bureau of Labor Education Millennium Commission on Hunger and Food Security, part 1, 2001	Box 23	Folder 3		
Physical Description: 1 box				
Bureau of Labor Education Millennium Commission on Hunger and Food Security, part 2, 2001	Box 23	Folder 4		
Physical Description: 1 box				
Bureau of Labor Education Millennium Commission on Hunger and Food Security, part 3, 2001	Box 23	Folder 5		
Physical Description: 1 box				
Bureau of Labor Education MSBTC Bath Iron Works Letters , 1964-1966	Box 23	Folder 19		
Physical Description: 1 box				
Bureau of Labor Education Higgins, Leo Letters United Transportation Union, 1995-1996	Box 23	Folder 20		
Physical Description: 1 box				
Bureau of Labor Education MSBTC Legislative Document #924 Wage Dispute, 1996	Box 23	Folder 21		
Physical Description: 1 box				
Bureau of Labor Education MSB & CTC Letters Local #2 Bricklayers, Masons & Plasterers, 1964	Box 23	Folder 22		
Physical Description: 1 box				
Bricklayers, Masons & Plasterers, 1964				

Box 23

Folder 23

Bureau of Labor Education -- MSB & CTC Maine Democratic

Party Correspondence, 1997-2000

<u>Physical</u>	Description:	1	box

x 23 I	Folder 24 Folder 25 Folder 26
x 23 I	
	Folder 26
x 24 I	
	Folder 1
x 24 I	Folder 2
x 24 I	Folder 3
x 24 I	Folder 4
x 24 I	Folder 5
x 24 I	Folder 6
x 24 I	Folder 7
x 24 I	Folder 8
x 31 I	Folder 6
x 31 I	Folder 14
	x 24

<u>Physical</u>	Description:	1	box

•		
Bureau of Labor Education Post-secondary Education Opportunity: Report of the Task Force on Student Assistance, 1971	Box 31	Folder 19
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Post-secondary Education Opportunity: College Budgets for Maine's Private Colleges, 1970-1971	Box 31	Folder 20
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Higher Education Study Commission, 1969-1973	Box 31	Folder 21
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Proceedings of 7th Biennial Convention Maine State Federated Labor Council, 1968	Box 32	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education University of Maine Conferences and Institutes, 1973	Box 32	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Blaine House Conference on Economic Development Taskforce, 1987	Box 32	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Municipal Employees, 1968	Box 34	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education American Federation of Teachers Publications and Conferences, 1968-1969	Box 34	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education AFT-ULEA Solidarity , 1971 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 34	Folder 10
Bureau of Labor Education Winter Meeting Local 189, 1970	Box 34	Folder 21
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education AFT Local 189 Worker's Association, 1970	Box 34	Folder 22
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Bangor Labor Council Conference, 1967	Box 34	Folder 23
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Democratic State Committee - Maine, 1991-1992	Box 45	Folder 11

Bureau of Labor Education Maine Agricultural Bargaining Board, 1984	Box 46	Folder 1a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Agricultural Bargaining Board, 1984	Box 46	Folder 1b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Agricultural Bargaining Board, 1984	Box 46	Folder 1c
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Agricultural Bargaining Board - Public Health Re. Pine Tree Poultry, 1984	Box 46	Folder 2a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Agricultural Bargaining Board - Public Health Re. Pine Tree Poultry, 1984	Box 46	Folder 2b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Agricultural Bargaining Board , 1985	Box 46	Folder 3a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Agricultural Bargaining Board , 1985	Box 46	Folder 3b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Agricultural Bargaining Board , 1985	Box 46	Folder 3c
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Agricultural Bargaining Board , 1986	Box 46	Folder 4a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Agricultural Bargaining Board , 1986	Box 46	Folder 4b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Agricultural Bargaining Board , 1986	Box 46	Folder 4c
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Agricultural Bargaining	Box 46	Folder 5a

Box 46

Folder 5b

Board , 1986

Board , 1986

Physical Description: 1 folder

Bureau of Labor Education -- Maine Agricultural Bargaining

Bureau of Labor Education (Unive	ersity of Maine	) Records
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Agricultural Bargaining Board , 1987	Box 46	Folder 6a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Agricultural Bargaining Board , 1987	Box 46	Folder 6b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Agricultural Bargaining Board , 1987	Box 46	Folder 6c
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Agricultural Bargaining Board , 1987	Box 46	Folder 6d
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Agricultural Bargaining Board, 1988	Box 46	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Agricultural Bargaining Board, 1989	Box 46	Folder 8a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Agricultural Bargaining Board , 1989	Box 46	Folder 6b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Agricultural Bargaining Board , 1989	Box 46	Folder 6c
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Agricultural Bargaining Board , 1989	Box 46	Folder 6d
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Agricultural Bargaining Board , 1990	Box 47	Folder 1a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Agricultural Bargaining Board , 1990	Box 47	Folder 1b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Agricultural Bargaining Board , 1991	Box 47	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 folder		

Box 47

Folder 3

Bureau of Labor Education -- Maine Agricultural Bargaining Board , 1992

Physica.	l Descr	iption:	1	folder

1 Hysical Description. 1 Tolder		
Bureau of Labor Education Levesque (Emilien) - Profile, 1992	Box 47	Folder 17
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Health Safety Conference, 1977-1981	Box 47	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Council on Economic Education, 1982-1993	Box 47	Folder 19
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Development of Labor Programs, 1990-1991	Box 47	Folder 22
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Development Foundation, 1983-1989	Box 47	Folder 21
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Taxes for Maine, 1991	Box 48	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Taxpayers For A Fair Budget, 1993	Box 48	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Economic Conversion Project, 1993-1994	Box 48	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Enhancing Transition Success Through Labor Law Education, 1988	Box 48	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Commision on Maine's Future, 1988	Box 48	Folder 22
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education American Federation of Teachers, 1971-1977	Box 48	Folder 29
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education PRO-Maine, 1986	Box 49	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education PRO-Maine, 1987 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 49	Folder 2a
Bureau of Labor Education PRO-Maine, 1987	Box 49	Folder 2b

<u>Physi</u>	<u>cal</u> D	escri	<u>ption</u> :	1	folder

r nysicar bescription.		
Bureau of Labor Education PRO-Maine, 1988 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 49	Folder 3
Bureau of Labor Education Proposal - International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers Local #1253, 1981 Physical Description: 1 folder	Box 49	Folder 4
Bureau of Labor Education Rainbow, 1989-1990 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 49	Folder 5
Bureau of Labor Education Skills Commission - Maine Technical College System, 1993-1994 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 49	Folder 8
Bureau of Labor Education Agricultural Bargaining Board, 1988-1992	Box 50	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Maine Economic Growth Council, 1993	Box 50	Folder 24
Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Maine Worker Campaign Commitee, 1985	Box 50	Folder 26
Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Bangor Central Labor Council,	Box 51	Folder 13
1985-1987  Physical Description: 1 folder	2011 0 2	10.002 10
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Labor Relations Board, 1990 Physical Description: 1 folder	Box 52	Folder 10
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Peace Economy Project, 1991	Box 52	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Labor News, 1949 & 1973	Box 52	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federated Labor Council Constitution	Box 52	Folder 14
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Nurses' Association, 1974-1975	Box 52	Folder 17

Physical	Descri	ption:	1	folder

Thysical Description. Tholact		
Bureau of Labor Education Memorial Day Massacre - Republic Steel, 1937	Box 52	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Teachers Association, 1974	Box 52	Folder 21
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education New Hampshire College - Labor Studies Program, 1984-1985	Box 52	Folder 23
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education United Injured Workers of Maine, 1989	Box 52	Folder 24
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Labor Group on Health, 1984-1990	Box 53	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Union Busting, 1986	Box 53	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education United Transporation Union, 1988	Box 53	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Employees Association, 1981-1989	Box 53	Folder 7a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Employees Association, 1990-1993	Box 53	Folder 7b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Safety Council, 1992	Box 53	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Consortium For Health Professions Education, 1980	Box 53	Folder 37
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Lung Association, 1980	Box 53	Folder 38
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Industrial Health Council, 1980-1981	Box 53	Folder 42
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Education Council, 1970	Box 55	Folder 4

Ph	ysical	Descri	ption:	1	folder

Bureau of Labor Education Tribal Governance, 1977 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 56	Folder 17
Bureau of Labor Education Ward (Hollis) - United Paperworkers International Union (Waterville), 1972-1973 Physical Description: 1 folder	Box 56	Folder 22
Bureau of Labor Education Adult Education - Literacy Volunteers, 1975	Box 57	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Adult Education Advisory Committee, 1973	Box 57	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Civil Rights - Maine Advisory Committee, 1970-1972	Box 57	Folder 12a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Civil Rights - Maine Advisory Committee, 1974	Box 57	Folder 12b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Civil Rights - Maine Advisory Committee, 1974-1975	Box 57	Folder 12c
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Civil Rights - Maine Advisory Committee, 1973-1978	Box 57	Folder 12d
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Civil Rights - Maine Advisory Committee, 1975-1978	Box 57	Folder 12e
Bureau of Labor Education Civil Rights - Maine Advisory Committee, 1975-1978	Box 57	Folder 12f
Bureau of Labor Education Civil Rights - Maine Advisory Committee, 1978-1979	Box 57	Folder 12g
Bureau of Labor Education Civil Rights - Maine Advisory Committee - "Indians" , 1973	Box 58	Folder 1a
Bureau of Labor Education Civil Rights - Maine Advisory Committee - "Indians" , 1973-1978	Box 58	Folder 1b
Bureau of Labor Education Interim Commission on Taxation, 1972-1973	Box 58	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Committee of the United States Commission on Civil Rights - "Indians", 1973	Box 58	Folder 11

Bureau of Labor Education Legislative Strategy Committee, 1973	Box 58	Folder 26
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education The Maine Council on Economic Education, 1971-1978	Box 59	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Migrant & Seasonal Farmworker Advisory Planning Council, 1976-1979	Box 59	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Penobscot Consortium Youth Committee, 1977-1978	Box 59	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Eastern Maine Development District, 1972-1977	Box 60	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 folder		

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

# Bolduc (Claire) Maine Paper Industry Papers, 1973-1982?

<u>Physical Description</u>: 7 Folders <u>Physical Description</u>: 2 videotapes

111ysical Description. 2 videotapes		
Title/Description	Instances	
Bureau of Labor Education Canadian Labor in the Maine Woods - Report to the Joint Select Committee on Forest Resources , January 1, 1977	Box 63	Folder 14
Bureau of Labor Education Regulations Governing the Temporary Employment of Aliens in Agriculture Labor Certification Process , 1977	Box 63	Folder 15
Bureau of Labor Education Falk (Jonathan) - "The Organization of Pulpwood Harvesting in Maine", 1977	Box 63	Folder 16
Bureau of Labor Education Falk (Jonathan) - "Regional Inequality and Rural Development: The Maine Paper Industry" , 1973	Box 63	Folder 17
Bureau of Labor Education Fortin (Ronald) - "The Relationship Among the Immigration and Naturalization Service, Department of Labor and the Maine Woodsmen's Association as Regards the Importation of Temporary Foreign Workers", 1982	Box 63	Folder 18
Bureau of Labor Education "Working in the Woods" Draft	Box 63	Folder 19

Bureau of Labor Education Cole (Lewis) - "Strike One" , 1976	Box 63	Folder 20	
Bureau of Labor Education "Just Blue" Video Recording	Box 63	cassette 1	
Bureau of Labor Education "Just Blue" Video Recording	Box 63	cassette 2	

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

Bronstein (Erica) Correspondence , 1982-1984  Physical Description: 3 Folders				
Title/Description	Instances			
Bureau of Labor Education Bronstein, Erica – Misc. Correspondence , 1982 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 36	Folder 17		
Bureau of Labor Education Bronstein, Erica – Misc. Correspondence , 1983 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 36	Folder 18		
Bureau of Labor Education Bronstein, Erica – Misc. Correspondence , 1984	Box 36	Folder 19		

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

Carter (Valerie) Papers, 1977-2018  Physical Description: 20 Folders		
Title/Description	Instances	
Bureau of Labor Education Newbert (Ralph R.) and Hanson (John R.) - "Economic Violence" <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 63	Folder 1
Bureau of Labor Education Activities, 2009 & 2013 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 63	Folder 2
Bureau of Labor Education TABOR II, 2009 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 63	Folder 3
Bureau of Labor Education Eastern Maine Labor Council & Worker's Rights Board - Meeting Material, 2011-2013 Physical Description: 1 folder	Box 63	Folder 4a
Bureau of Labor Education Eastern Maine Labor Council - Labor Day Booklet, 2018	Box 63	Folder 4b

Physica.	l Descr	iption:	1	folder

1 Hysical Description, 1 Tolder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Biennial Convention, 2017	Box 63	Folder 5a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Strategic Plan, January 2014	Box 63	Folder 5b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Summer Institute, 2010	Box 63	Folder 5c
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO - Executive Board Meeting Material, 1990-1993	Box 63	Folder 5d
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education LST 101 - Teaching Materials - Maine Tax Policy & Reform, 2010	Box 63	Folder 6a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education LST 101 - Teaching Materials - Lecture Notes, 2012	Box 63	Folder 6b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education LST 101 - Teaching Materials - Midterm Exam & Quiz, 2015	Box 63	Folder 6c
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education LST 101 - Teaching Materials - Syllabus, 2015	Box 63	Folder 6d
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education LST 101 - Teaching Materials - Assignments, 2015	Box 63	Folder 6e
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Women's Employment Issues Committee - Meeting Materials, 2005-2018	Box 63	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Carter (Valerie J.) - "Union Leadership on Labor's "Last Frontier": Organized Labor and Gay/Lesbian (GLBT) Civil Rights Policy in Maine" - Draft, 2001	Box 63	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Labor and Sexual Orientation Legislation, 1995-2000	Box 63	Folder 9a

Bureau of Labor Education Labor and Sexual Orientation/ Maine, 1995-2000	Box 63	Folder 9b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Gay Rights Legislation, 1977-1991	Box 63	Folder 9c
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Gay Rights Legislation, 1993-1998	Box 63	Folder 9d

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

Physical Description: 1 folder

Gender in Labor Relations Records, 1988-	2009	
<u>Physical Description</u> : 14 Folders		
Title/Description	Instances	
Bureau of Labor Education Green Jobs for Women 00 12/11/2009, 2009	Box 15	Folder 26
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Violence in the Workplace, 1990	Box 16	Folder 29
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Labor + WIB's, 2010	Box 16	Folder 32
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Women's Wages and Closing the Wage Gap, 2003	Box 16	Folder 33
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Organized Labor and Gay/ Lesbian Civil Rights Policy in Maine, 1999	Box 18	Folder 17
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO Committee on Women's Issues, 1992	Box 29	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Women's Unlimited Materials, 1988	Box 29	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Trade Union Women's Conference, 1994	Box 29	Folder 4

Bureau of Labor Education Union Women Organizing for the Year 2000, 2000	Box 29	Folder 5	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Trade Union Women's Conference, 1993	Box 29	Folder 8	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Trade Union Women's Conference, 1990	Box 29	Folder 9	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education UCLEA Summer Institute for Union Women, 1989	Box 29	Folder 10	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Working Women + Women's Issues Committee, 1991	Box 29	Folder 11	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Women's Labor Institute, 1995	Box 29	Folder 12	
Physical Description: 1 box			

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

Hanson (John) Papers, 1967-1988		
Physical Description: 38 Folders		
Title/Description	Instances	
Bureau of Labor Education Articles by John Hanson, 1975 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 20	Folder 25
Bureau of Labor Education American History Notes, John Hanson, 1975-1976 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 20	Folder 41
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence with MSEA, 1985  Physical Description: 1 box	Box 21	Folder 23
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Deposition, 1987 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 21	Folder 24
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson and MSEA Relations, 1980-1987	Box 21	Folder 30

<u>Physical</u>	Description:	1	box

Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Materials for AFSCME Meetings, 1967-1970	Box 34	Folder 7	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1972-1973	Box 35	Folder 1	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1977	Box 35	Folder 2	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1978	Box 35	Folder 3	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1979	Box 35	Folder 4	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1980	Box 35	Folder 5	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1980-1981	Box 35	Folder 6	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1982	Box 35	Folder 7	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1974	Box 44	Folder 1	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1975	Box 44	Folder 2	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1976	Box 44	Folder 3	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1977	Box 44	Folder 4	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1978	Box 44	Folder 5	

### Bureau of Labor Education (University of Maine) Records

Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1979	Box 44	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1980	Box 44	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1981	Box 44	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1982	Box 44	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1983	Box 44	Folder 10a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1983	Box 44	Folder 10b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1984	Box 44	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1984	Box 45	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1985	Box 45	Folder 2a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1985	Box 45	Folder 2b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education UCLEA Correspondence, 1985	Box 45	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education UCLEA Correspondence, 1986 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 45	Folder 4
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1986	Box 45	Folder 5a

Physical	Description:	1	folder
I II v SICai	DC3CIIDUUII.		IUIUCI

Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1986	Box 45	Folder 5b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1987	Box 45	Folder 6a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1987	Box 45	Folder 6b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education UCLEA Correspondence, 1987	Box 45	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Hanson (John) - Democrat Platform, 1978	Box 60	Folder 14
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1988	Box 62	Folder 1a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education John Hanson Correspondence, 1988	Box 62	Folder 1b
Physical Description: 1 folder		

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

# Jay, Maine Strikes & International Paper Withdraw Records, 1988-1989

Physical Description: 1 folder

Title/Description	Instances	
Bureau of Labor Education Union Organizing in Millinocket, 1988-1989	Box 18	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 box		

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

#### Labor History Records, 1847-2012

<u>Physical Description</u>: 193 Folders<u>Physical Description</u>: 72 items<u>Physical Description</u>: 22 Volumes

Physical Description: 2 boxes		
Title/Description	Instances	
Bureau of Labor Education "Ending Hunger in Maine" Report of the Maine Millennium Commission on Hunger and Food Security, April 2002	Box 3	Folder 7
Bureau of Labor Education "The Perennial Plant" – Maine's Crusade Against Child Labor	Box 3	Folder 8
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Labor Photographs, 1968-1988	Box 3	Folder 9
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Labor Photographs, 1980-1988	Box 3	Folder 10a
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Labor Photographs, 1980-1986	Box 3	Folder 10b
Bureau of Labor Education Agreement Between Bath Iron Works & Union of Marine & Shipbuilding Workers, 1942	Box 3	Folder 10c
Bureau of Labor Education I.W.W. "Songs of the Workers", 1964	Box 3	Folder 11
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Labor News Press Card	Box 3	Folder 12
Bureau of Labor Education "Speaking of Rules", Saco- Lowell Shops Rules	Box 3	Folder 13
Bureau of Labor Education Speech of WM D. Haywood on the Case of Ettor and Giovannitti, 1912	Box 3	Folder 14
Bureau of Labor Education "The First Labor Unions 1800-1990" Publication, 1979	Box 3	Folder 15
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Central Railroad Relief Association Annual Report, 1926	Box 3	Folder 16
Bureau of Labor Education The Ollie North Coloring Book, 1987	Box 3	Folder 17
Bureau of Labor Education American Labor Movement in Modern History and Government Textbooks, 1979	Box 4	item 1
Physical Description: 1 item		
Bureau of Labor Education The Bureau of Labor Education at the University of Maine, 1987	Box 4	item 2
Physical Description: 1 item		
Bureau of Labor Education Pioneers of Labor, 1949 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 item	Box 4	item 3
Bureau of Labor Education Making it Go A Handbook for Local Central Bodies, 1970	Box 4	item 4

<u>Physica</u>	l De	scri	<u>ption</u> :	1 i	tem
-	c =		- 1	. •	

Bureau of Labor Education Films and Video Tapes for Labor, 1987	Box 4	item 7	
Physical Description: 1 item			
Bureau of Labor Education Industrial Relations in Maine, Maine History, 1997	Box 4	item 16	
Physical Description: 1 item			
Bureau of Labor Education The Origins of Labor Day in Maine, 1989	Box 4	item 17	
Physical Description: 1 item			
Bureau of Labor Education A Union Member's Guide to Corporate Finances, 1987	Box 4	item 18	
Physical Description: 1 item			
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Education Viewpoints, 1970	Box 4	item 19	
Physical Description: 1 item			
Bureau of Labor Education Video Works for You!, 1985 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 item	Box 4	item 20	
Bureau of Labor Education The ILO and the World of Work, 1979	Box 4	item 21	
Physical Description: 1 item			
Bureau of Labor Education How Much Socialism is there in the U.S.A.?, 1978	Box 4	item 22	
Physical Description: 1 item			
Bureau of Labor Education Film Library Quarterly, American Labor Films, 1979	Box 4	item 23	
Physical Description: 1 item			
Bureau of Labor Education Advancing Womens' Careers, 1982	Box 4	item 33	
Physical Description: 1 item			
Bureau of Labor Education A Trade Union Perspective of Laborem Exercens, 1982	Box 4	item 34	
Physical Description: 1 item			
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Education Viewpoints, 1974	Box 4	item 35	
Physical Description: 1 item			

### Physical Description: 1 item

•		
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Photographic Negatives and Photos of OEO Training, Date Unknown	Box 5	Folder 1
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Labor Photographs from J.R. Hanson, 1975-1977	Box 5	Folder 2
Bureau of Labor Education American Federation of Labor State Convention - Film Discs, 1962	Box 5	Folder 3
Bureau of Labor Education Ben J. Dorsky Miscellaneous Photographs	Box 5	Folder 4
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federation of Labor – Photographs	Box 5	Folder 7
Bureau of Labor Education Labor News Photos	Box 5	Folder 26
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Labor Convention - Photographs & Film Discs, 1960	Box 5	Folder 27
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federation of Labor – Various Celebrations & Gatherings – Undeveloped Negatives, 1969	Box 5	Folder 28
Bureau of Labor Education MLFLC - 4th Annual Biennial Convention - Photographs, 1968	Box 5	Folder 29
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Photographs	Box 5	Folder 30
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Photographs, 1960-1971?	Box 5	Folder 31
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federation of Labor – Misc. Photos & Documents	Box 5	Folder 32
Bureau of Labor Education Ben Dorsky Testimonial Dinner – Husson College – Photographs	Box 5	Folder 33
Bureau of Labor Education American Federation of Labor State Convention Film Discs, June 8, 1948	Box 5	Disc 1-67
Bureau of Labor Education Muskie (Edmund S.), 1994	Box 6	Folder 17
Bureau of Labor Education History of Maine Labor, 1977	Box 6	Folder 18
Bureau of Labor Education Conference on Civil Rights & Gorman? Banquet - Photographs	Box 6	Folder 19
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federated Labor Council AFL-CIO Six Decades of History (1904-1963) & Miscellaneous Labor History Materials	Box 6	Folder 20
Bureau of Labor Education Early Social Issues and Labor Material, 1964-1985?	Box 6	Folder 21
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Postcards, 1907-1919	Box 6	Folder 22
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federated Labor Council Certificate, 1974	Box 6	Folder 23

Bureau of Labor Education York Manufacturing Company Regulations, 1832	Box 6	Folder 24
Bureau of Labor Education "Workingmen = Choose" Poster	Box 6	Folder 25
Bureau of Labor Education Workmen's Compensation Act Notice and Instructions to Employers and Employees, 1915	Box 6	Folder 26
Bureau of Labor Education George Meany Stamps, 1994	Box 6	Folder 27
Bureau of Labor Education Knights of Labor Proposition for Labor, 1886	Box 6	Folder 28
Bureau of Labor Education Italian Slavery Exhibition Poster, 1886	Box 6	Folder 29
Bureau of Labor Education Photographs	Box 6	Folder 30
Bureau of Labor Education "A Guide to the Impeachment of the President" - President Nixon	Box 6	Folder 31
Bureau of Labor Education Greenback Meeting Poster, 1880	Box 6	Folder 32
Bureau of Labor Education Edition of Daily Northern Tribune, 1847	Box 6	Folder 33
Bureau of Labor Education Edition of The Portland Socialist Newspaper, 1905	Box 6	Folder 34
Bureau of Labor Education Advertisement Cards	Box 6	Folder 35
Bureau of Labor Education Union Working Cards, Constitutions, By-Laws, and Rules & Regulations, 1891-1927	Box 6	Folder 36
Bureau of Labor Education Labor and Communism #3 – CIO Convention/Reuther on Khrushchev, 1949	Box 7	Item 1
Bureau of Labor Education Labor and Organizing #1	Box 7	Item 2
Bureau of Labor Education Labor and Taft-Hartley #2	Box 7	Item 3
Bureau of Labor Education Early Social Issues and Labor #9	Box 7	Item 4
Bureau of Labor Education Early Social Issues and Labor #9	Box 7	Item 5
Bureau of Labor Education "Papermill Strike", 1987	Box 7	Item 6
Bureau of Labor Education Reagan, 1948	Box 7	Item 7
Bureau of Labor Education Bureau of Labor Education #5	Box 7	Item 8
Bureau of Labor Education Sawmill Health and Safety	Box 7	Item 9
Bureau of Labor Education BLE #2	Box 7	Item 10
Bureau of Labor Education Canadian Labor/The Great Labor Arts Exchange, 1991	Box 7	Item 12

Bureau of Labor Education Occupational Unionism/New Technology and the Organization of Work, 1993	Box 7	Item 14
Bureau of Labor Education Gore Vidal – The National Security State	Box 7	Item 18
Bureau of Labor Education "Part of the Union" – Bureau of Labor Education	Box 7	Item 20
Bureau of Labor Education Tramster Local 597 – Interviews, 1989	Box 7	Item 21
Bureau of Labor Education President Kennedy Speech at the Rathaus – Berlin, Germany, 1963	Box 7	Item 22
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Things Considered	Box 7	Item 23
Bureau of Labor Education Interview with Lynn Valya, 1988	Box 7	Item 24
Bureau of Labor Education Randy Barber – MPBN Workers Comp. Piece	Box 7	Item 26
Bureau of Labor Education Health Care and Labor, 1990	Box 7	Item 27
Bureau of Labor Education Labor and Civil Rights #6	Box 7	Item 30
Bureau of Labor Education McClellan Committee & Teamsters Expulsion #5	Box 7	Item 32
Bureau of Labor Education Labor and Foreign Policy #8	Box 7	Item 38
Bureau of Labor Education Labor and the War Effort #7	Box 7	Item 39
Bureau of Labor Education Striker Replacement, 1991	Box 7	Item 40
Bureau of Labor Education International Brotherhood of Teamsters	Box 7	Item 41
Bureau of Labor Education "COPE – Personal Commitment w/ Muskie Trailer – Original"	Box 7	Item 54
Bureau of Labor Education "For All the Rest of Your Life"	Box 7	Item 55
Bureau of Labor Education Solidarity Forever Symphonic	Box 7	Item 56
Bureau of Labor Education Tom Brandon Lecture & Interview, 1980	Box 7	Item 57
Bureau of Labor Education Unlabeled Magnetic Tape	Box 7	Item 58
Bureau of Labor Education Unlabeled Magnetic Tape	Box 7	Item 59
Bureau of Labor Education"American Labor Songs of the Nineteenth Century", 1975	Box 7	Item 60
Bureau of Labor Education Election Posters, 1992	Box 8	Item 1
Bureau of Labor Education Election Posters, 1992	Box 8	Item 2
Bureau of Labor Education Labor's Centennial Poster, 1981	Box 8	Item 3

Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Cassette Tapes – Unlabeled	Box 7	Item 42
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Cassette Tapes – Unlabeled	Box 7	Item 43
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Cassette Tapes – Unlabeled	Box 7	Item 44
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Cassette Tapes – Unlabeled	Box 7	Item 45
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Cassette Tapes – Unlabeled	Box 7	Item 46
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Cassette Tapes – Unlabeled	Box 7	Item 47
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Cassette Tapes – Unlabeled	Box 7	Item 48
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Cassette Tapes – Unlabeled	Box 7	Item 49
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Cassette Tapes – Unlabeled	Box 7	Item 50
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Cassette Tapes – Unlabeled	Box 7	Item 51
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Cassette Tapes – Unlabeled	Box 7	Item 52
Bureau of Labor Education University and College Labor Education Association Annual Meeting Certificate, 1977	Box 8	Item 6
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Labor News Folio, 1963-1964	Box 8	Item 7
Bureau of Labor Education American Federated Labor Banners	Box 8	Item 8
Bureau of Labor Education Washington Post Nixon Resignation Edition, 1974	Box 8	Item 9
Bureau of Labor Education Political and Union Badges, Ribbons & Pins	Box 9a	
Bureau of Labor Education Socialist Election Material, 1934	Box 9b	Folder 1
Bureau of Labor Education "American LaborProducing for Attack"	Box 9b	Folder 2
Bureau of Labor Education General Assembly of the Knights of America Warrant and Charter, 1886	Box 9b	Folder 3
Bureau of Labor Education Jesse Jackson '88 Election Poster, 1988	Box 9b	Folder 4

Bureau of Labor Education Charlie O'Leary For President Maine AFL-CIO Election Poster	Box 9b	Folder 5
Bureau of Labor Education Silkwood Posters	Box 9b	Folder 6
Bureau of Labor Education PATCO Poster	Box 9b	Folder 7
Bureau of Labor Education International Association of Machinist and Aerospace Workers Posters, 1988 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 9b	Folder 8
Bureau of Labor Education Department of Labor And Industry Safety Award, 1940	Box 9b	item 1
Bureau of Labor Education T.J. Lyons (Labor Commission) - Photograph	Box 9b	item 2
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Seal Stamps	Box 9b	item 3
Bureau of Labor Education Bowater, 1990-1995 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 10	Folder 1
Bureau of Labor Education Boise Cascade, 1986 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 10	Folder 3
Bureau of Labor Education Bond Issue, 1986-1988 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 10	Folder 4
Bureau of Labor Education Bond Issue '88, 1988 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 10	Folder 5
Bureau of Labor Education Posters, 1964 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 10	Folder 18
Bureau of Labor Education Pain on their Faces, 1987-1998 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 11	Folder 1
Bureau of Labor Education Reduced Work Week, 1995 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 Files	Box 11	Folder 34
Bureau of Labor Education The Class Struggle (Erfurt Program by Karl Katusky , 1910  Physical Description: 1 volume	Box 13	volume 1
Bureau of Labor Education Industrial Problems by N.A. Richardson, 1910  Physical Description: 1 volume	Box 13	volume 2
Bureau of Labor Education The Socialists, Who They Are and What They Stand For by John Spargo, 1908  Physical Description: 1 volume	Box 13	volume 3
Bureau of Labor Education Socialism and Philosophy by Antonio Labriola, 1907	Box 13	volume 4

Physica.	l Descri	ption:	1	volume

-		
Bureau of Labor Education The World's Revolutions by Ernest Untermann, 1906 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 volume	Box 13	volume 5
Bureau of Labor Education Socialism, Utopian and	Box 13	volume 6
Scientific by Frederick Engels, 1910 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 volume		
1 volume		
Bureau of Labor Education Communist Manifesto by Marx and Engels/ No Compromise by Wilhelm Liebknecht, 1906	Box 13	volume 7
Physical Description: 1 volume		
Bureau of Labor Education Vital Problems in Social Evolution , 1911	Box 13	volume 8
Physical Description: 1 volume		
Bureau of Labor Education The American Farmer by A.M. Simmons, 1906	Box 13	volume 9
Physical Description: 1 volume		
Bureau of Labor Education American Pauperism and the Abolition of Poverty by Isador Ladoff	Box 13	volume 10
Physical Description: 1 volume		
Bureau of Labor Education The Common Sense of Socialism by John Spargo, 1911	Box 13	volume 11
Physical Description: 1 volume		
Bureau of Labor Education Principles of Scientific Socialism by Charles H. Vail , 1910	Box 13	volume 12
Physical Description: 1 volume		
Bureau of Labor Education The Rise of the American Proletarian by Austin Lewis, 1910	Box 13	volume 13
Physical Description: 1 volume		
Bureau of Labor Education The Evolution of Property by Paul Lafargue	Box 13	volume 14
Physical Description: 1 volume		
Bureau of Labor Education The Poverty of Philosophy by Karl Marx, 1910	Box 13	volume 15
Physical Description: 1 volume		
Bureau of Labor Education Value Price and Profit by Karl Marx, 1908	Box 13	volume 16
Physical Description: 1 volume		
Bureau of Labor Education Anarchism and Socialism by George Plechanoff, 1909	Box 13	volume 17

<del></del>		
Bureau of Labor Education Socialism, Positive and Negative by Robert Rives La Monte, 1908	Box 13	volume 18
Physical Description: 1 volume		
Bureau of Labor Education Science and Revolution by Ernest Untermann, 1910	Box 13	volume 19
Physical Description: 1 volume		
Bureau of Labor Education Evolution Social and Organic by Arthur M. Lewis, 1909	Box 13	volume 20
Physical Description: 1 volume		
Bureau of Labor Education The Social Revolution by Karl Kautsky , 1910	Box 13	volume 21
Physical Description: 1 volume		
Bureau of Labor Education Class Struggles in America, 1908	Box 13	volume 22
Physical Description: 1 volume		
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Day 2006 Op-ed + Data, 2006	Box 15	Folder 28
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education 1998 Labor Demographics References Resources, 1990-2000	Box 15	Folder 29
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Transp. for Labor Demographics, 1998	Box 15	Folder 30
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Against the War, 2010	Box 15	Folder 31
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Demographics, 2007, 2007	Box 15	Folder 32
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Labor Demographics , 2000	Box 15	Folder 33
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Labor History, Unions, C.B., 2011	Box 15	Folder 34
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Demographics 2009-2010, 2009-2010	Box 15	Folder 35

Phy	ysical	Description:	1	box	

Bureau of Labor Education Labor Demographics 2002, 2002	Box 15	Folder 36	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Living Wage Information, 2004	Box 15	Folder 37	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Group Exercise on Labor History, 1997	Box 15	Folder 38	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Bibliography (condensed for high school students), 1976	Box 15	Folder 39	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Resources on Labor, 1979 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 15	Folder 40	
Bureau of Labor Education Bibliography on U.S. Manpower (Programs + Problems), 1973	Box 15	Folder 41	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education History of Employment + Training Programs from Youth, 1969	Box 15	Folder 43	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education History of Public Employment Programs New Deal to Present, 1973	Box 15	Folder 44	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education History of Public Employment Programs MLK, Labor, and RTW, 2011	Box 15	Folder 45	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education ME Runaway Shop Act, 1971-1980	Box 15	Folder 46	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education The Inheritance the Movie Discussion Questions, 1978	Box 15	Folder 47	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education "The Important of Political Involvement by Organized Labor in Maine" Paper, 1965-1973	Box 15	Folder 57	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education ME Labor History Mural +M Doc., 2011	Box 15	Folder 60	

<b>Physical</b>	Description:	1	box	

Bureau of Labor Education ME Labor History, 2009 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 15	Folder 61
Bureau of Labor Education America's Choice, 1990-1991	Box 2	Folder 4
Bureau of Labor Education Swedish Labor Materials, 1989 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 16	Folder 11
Bureau of Labor Education U.C. Overview and History, 2012	Box 16	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Communication Among Maine Labor Leaders, 1962-1976	Box 17	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Staff Photos and Correspondence, 1978	Box 18	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Political Endorsements and Staff Photos, 1991-1992	Box 18	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Election Districts in Maine, 2002	Box 18	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Legislature Labor Agenda, 1991	Box 18	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Union Educational and Promotional Pamphlets, 1923-1995	Box 18	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education 'Clinton Fights for Workers/ Families' Newpaper, 1995	Box 18	Folder 33
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education 'Labor Fights for Victory in 2004' Newspaper, 2004	Box 18	Folder 34
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education 'Labor Plans a Fighting Campaign, 2002	Box 18	Folder 35
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education 'Labor Urges Vote for Joe' Newspaper, 1996	Box 18	Folder 38

Physical	Description:	1	box	

Box 18	Folder 39
Box 18	Folder 45
Box 19	Box 1
Box 19	Box 3
Box 20	Folder 8
Box 20	Folder 9
Box 20	Folder 10
Box 20	Folder 16
Box 20	Folder 17
Box 20	Folder 18
Box 20	Folder 19
Box 20	Folder 20
Box 20	Folder 21
	Box 19  Box 20  Box 20  Box 20  Box 20  Box 20  Box 20

<u>Physical</u>	Description:	1	box

Bureau of Labor Education Negatives and Contacts for SELRA Guide, 1975	Box 20	Folder 22	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Pineland Pool Dance, 1973	Box 20	Folder 23	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Recognition Cover Photos, 1970	Box 20	Folder 24	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education State House Demonstration AFSCME, 1975	Box 20	Folder 27	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Unmarked Photos, 1977	Box 20	Folder 28	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Unlabeled Photos, 1981	Box 20	Folder 29	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Unlabelled Photos, 1982	Box 20	Folder 30	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Unlabelled Photos, 1972	Box 20	Folder 31	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Labor Photos, 1937-1978	Box 20	Folder 32	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Labor Organizing Photos, 1972	Box 20	Folder 33	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Labor Photos, 1920-1981	Box 20	Folder 34	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Labor Photos, 1970	Box 20	Folder 35	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Labor Photos, 1980	Box 20	Folder 36	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Academic Works on Labor and Unions, 1972-1983	Box 20	Folder 37	

Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Workers' Book on OSHA Coverphoto , 1968	Box 20	Folder 39
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education 189 at 75: The Voice of Labor Educators 1976 Cope Campaign, 1976	Box 20	Folder 40
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Industrial Relations Belief Scale, 1983	Box 20	Folder 45
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Negatives of Old Stills, 1896-1953	Box 20	Folder 46
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Cesar Chavez in Portland, Maine, 1965	Box 20	Folder 49
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Labor Organizing Photos, 1950-1989	Box 20	Folder 50
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Photos of Boothbay Harbor + Boats, 1962	Box 21	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Day Walk-athon Press Clippings, 1970	Box 21	Folder 17
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Undeveloped Photos, 1978	Box 21	Folder 20
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Labor Photos, 1974-1982	Box 21	Folder 25
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education The Socialist Alternative: Utopian Experiments and the Socialist Party of Maine 1914-1985, 1914-1985	Box 21	Folder 26
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Hannaford Bros. Strike, 1971	Box 21	Folder 27
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education State of Maine vs. Rodney Warren and Alton Phinney Materials, 1973	Box 21	Folder 28

Box 23  Box 23  Box 23  Box 23	Folder 7  Folder 8  Folder 9
Box 23  Box 23	Folder 7 Folder 8 Folder 9
Box 23 Box 23	Folder 8 Folder 9
Box 23	Folder 9
Box 23	Folder 9
Box 23	Folder 10
Box 23	Folder 11
Box 23	Folder 12
Box 23	Folder 13
Box 4	item 9
Box 31	Folder 4
Box 31	Folder 15
	Box 23  Box 4  Box 31

Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Collective Bargaining and Strike Materials, 1967	Box 31	Folder 17
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Bibliography of American Labor Movement History , 1963	Box 31	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education History of the United Association, 1985	Box 32	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Society and Culture Books, 1961-1972	Box 32	Folder 12
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Contemporary Books of Labor Scholarship, 1966-1970	Box 32	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education United Farm Worker's Unionization Coverage in Maine Newspapers, 1967-1970	Box 32	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education The Atlantic World Port in Machias Port and Oil Refineries, 1970	Box 32	Folder 16
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Newpaper Clippings on Gender Bias in the Workplace, 1973-1975	Box 32	Folder 17
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Oral History Program, 1971?	Box 50	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Oral History Project, 1972-1975	Box 52	Folder 19
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Scontras (Charles) - "Two Decades of Organized Labor and Labor Politics in Maine" Book, 1970	Box 56	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Songs	Box 56	Folder 12
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Webster Value, 1960-1964 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 62	Folder 2
Bureau of Labor Education Warren Wire, 1962-1964	Box 62	Folder 3

ureau of Labor Education Laconia Malleable Iron Company, 1964-1965	Box 62	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 folder		
ureau of Labor Education Patch-Wegner Company, 1965	Box 62	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 folder		
ureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Labor greements, 1963-1975	Box 62	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 folder		
ureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Socialist Iaterial, 1972	Box 62	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 folder		
ureau of Labor Education Walter Mondale President Campaign Flier & Sticker, 1984	Box 62	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 folder		
ureau of Labor Education George McGovern President ampaign Flier, 1972	Box 62	Folder 12
Physical Description: 1 folder		
ureau of Labor Education Meany on Controls - AFL-CIO ublication -, 1972	Box 62	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 folder		
ureau of Labor Education United Steel Workers of merica - Convention Material, 1972	Box 62	Folder 14
Physical Description: 1 folder		
ureau of Labor Education United Steel Workers of merica - District 50 Merger, 1972	Box 62	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 folder		
ureau of Labor Education United Steel Workers of merica - Wage Freeze Information, 1972	Box 62	Folder 16
Physical Description: 1 folder		
oureau of Labor Education Farah Company Boycott Kit, 972	Box 62	Folder 17
Physical Description: 1 folder		
oureau of Labor Education Jewish Labor Committee - Jewsletter, 1972	Box 62	Folder 18

Folder 19

Bureau of Labor Education -- Black Rage White Fear

- Bricklayers, Masons & Plasters International Union

Publication, 1970?

Physical Description: 1 folder

### ^ Return to Table of Contents

Labor Law & Regulations, 1968-2011  Physical Description: 32 Folders			
<u>Physical Description</u> : 9 items			
Title/Description	Instances		
Bureau of Labor Education A Guide to the State Employees Labor Relations Act, 1974 Physical Description: 1 item	Box 4	item 10	
Bureau of Labor Education A Worker's Guide to Labor Law, 1974	Box 4	item 11	
Physical Description: 1 item			
Bureau of Labor Education A Workers' Guide to Labor Law, 1976	Box 4	item 12	
Physical Description: 1 item			
Bureau of Labor Education A Workers' Guide to Labor Law, 1980	Box 4	item 13	
Physical Description: 1 item			
Bureau of Labor Education Recognition: A Source book on Labor for Teachers and Students, 1973	Box 4	item 15	
Physical Description: 1 item			
Bureau of Labor Education A Workers' Guide to Labor Law, 1975	Box 4	item 14	
Physical Description: 1 item			
Bureau of Labor Education A Workers' Guide to Labor Law, 1983	Box 4	item 15	
Physical Description: 1 item			
Bureau of Labor Education Health Care and Labor, 1990	Box 7	Item 34	

Box 7

Box 15

Box 15

Box 15

Item 35

Folder 53

Folder 54

Folder 55

Bureau of Labor Education -- OSHA Reform Legislation/

Bureau of Labor Education -- Overview of Maine Legislative

Bureau of Labor Education -- Legislative Conference, 2009

Bureau of Labor Education -- Priniciples of Lobbying, 2011

Member Organizers, 1992

**Physical Description:** 1 box

**Physical Description:** 1 box

Process, 2011

Bureau of Labor Education (Unive	ersity of Maine	e) Records
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Legislative Conference 2001, 2001	Box 15	Folder 56
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education TANF/Welfare, 2011	Box 16	Folder 12
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Taxes Fact Sheet Data, 1992-1997	Box 16	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Occupational Disease Law, 1981	Box 18	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education John Baldacci and Labor Rights, 1998	Box 18	Folder 26
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Gains in Maine, 2001	Box 18	Folder 27
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Fights for Victory in 2004, 2004	Box 18	Folder 28
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Plans a Fighting Campaign, 2002	Box 18	Folder 29
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education 'Labor Makes Gains in '99', 1999	Box 18	Folder 32
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Legislative Agenda , 1999-2004	Box 19	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Workers' Guide to Labor Laws Photos, 1983	Box 20	Folder 48
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Title III Information, 1988	Box 30	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Proceedings of a Conference on Proposed Legislation in the United States, 1971	Box 31	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 box		

Folder 2

Bureau of Labor Education -- Collective Bargaining in the Public Sector, 1970

Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education How to Use the Small Claims Courts, 1973	Box 31	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education The Report of the National Commission on State Workman's Compensation Laws, 1972	Box 32	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Jobsite Stewards and Worker Compensation Materials, 1968-1972	Box 32	Folder 14
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Drug Testing Laws and Regulations - Maine, 1989-1991	Box 45	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Drug Testing, 1986-1987	Box 45	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Drug Testing - Federal Employees, 1986-1991	Box 45	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Legislative Conference, 1976-1981	Box 47	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Latin/American Regional Visit, 1992	Box 47	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Law-Related Education Grant, 1985	Box 47	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Letter Carriers Convention, 1989 & 1991	Box 47	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Legislative Program, February 1973	Box 47	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Legal Services, 1990	Box 47	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Legislative, 1977	Box 47	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Legislative Conference, 1983	Box 47	Folder 12

Physical Description: 1 folder

Bureau of Labor Education -- Maine Collective Bargaining Contract Analysis, 1980-1983

Physical Description: 1 folder

Folder 20

## ^ Return to Table of Contents

Title (December)	T	
Title/Description	Instances	
Bureau of Labor Education "What's Happening to the U.S. Economy?", Unknown	Box 3	Folder 5
Bureau of Labor Education BigR Taskforce, 1991  Physical Description: 1 folder	Box 10	Folder 2
Bureau of Labor Education NAFTA, 1993-2009 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 14	Folder 1
Bureau of Labor Education Privatization, 1992-2008 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 14	Folder 2
Bureau of Labor Education Worker Health and Safety, 1992-1995	Box 14	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 folder		
ureau of Labor Education Fighting Privatization, 990-1991	Box 14	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 folder		
ureau of Labor Education Productivity in America's conomy Factsheet, 1988	Box 14	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 folder		
ureau of Labor Education PLA's, 2005-2010  Physical Description: 1 folder	Box 14	Folder 6
oureau of Labor Education Productivity and Unions (in the Construction Industry, 1976-1988	Box 14	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
ureau of Labor Education Public Hearing on PLA's 5/9/2011), 2011	Box 14	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Sureau of Labor Education Right to Work Materials and History, 1978-2007	Box 14	Folder 9

Physica.	l Descr	iption:	1	folder

Bureau of Labor Education Right to Work Briefing Papers, 2011	Box 14	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Right to Work Legal Testimony, 1996	Box 14	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Right to Work (Brief Present.), 1989	Box 14	Folder 12
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Right to Work Presentations (2012), 2012	Box 14	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education 1978 Data on RTW vs. Non RTW States, 1978	Box 14	Folder 14
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Thesis on Right to Work, 1954-1963	Box 14	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Articles on RTW, 1977-1984	Box 14	Folder 16
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Summary of Garland Thesis, 1983	Box 14	Folder 17
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education 1977 Data on RTW vs. Non-RTWs, 1977	Box 14	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Senate House Roll-Call Votes on 1979 RTW Bill, 1979	Box 14	Folder 19
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education L.D. #1020 Current RTW Bill in House of Representatives, 1979	Box 14	Folder 20
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Resource Articles on RTW (From Labor Law Journal), 1978	Box 14	Folder 21
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Resources on RTW, 1979	Box 14	Folder 22

יחץ	ysıcaı	Description:	1	DOX	

Bureau of Labor Education Idaho Supreme Court Decision on RTW, 1954	Box 14	Folder 23	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education "Right to Work" Resource Papers, 1986	Box 14	Folder 24	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Positions of Politicians on RTW, 1978	Box 14	Folder 25	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Resources on RTW, 1979-1987	Box 14	Folder 26	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO Training to Defeat Right to Work for Less Legislation, 2010	Box 14	Folder 27	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Communications on EFCA, 2008	Box 14	Folder 28	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Serrin Article on Labor, 1988	Box 14	Folder 29	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Strategic Research/Actions, 2000	Box 14	Folder 30	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Guides for and Data on Workers' Strikes, 1979-1990	Box 14	Folder 31	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Survey Design, 1992	Box 14	Folder 32	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Strikes Analyzed, 1979	Box 14	Folder 33	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education EFCA Program FMLC 4/6/2009, 2009	Box 15	Folder 20	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education BLE EFCA OP-eds, 2009	Box 15	Folder 21	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education EFCA Presentation for Building Trades 11/4/2009, 2009	Box 15	Folder 22	

Physical	Description:	1	box	
_	•			

Bureau of Labor Education Employee Free Choice Act Oped by Murphy McGrave, 2007	Box 15	Folder 23	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education EFCA Presentations (Overview + Version 3), 2008	Box 15	Folder 25	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education MSNA, 2011	Box 15	Folder 49	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Minimum Wage, 1989	Box 15	Folder 50	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Misclassification of Employees as I.C.'s, 1999-2002	Box 15	Folder 51	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Healthcare Overheads, 1960-1995	Box 15	Folder 51	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Patient Protection/ Affordable Care Act, 2009-2015	Box 15	Folder 52	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Pensions + ERISA, 1986-1988	Box 15	Folder 58	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Union Rule + Impact, 1993	Box 16	Folder 16	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Materials on Right to Work Legislation on the State Level, 1986-1998	Box 16	Folder 17	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Union Advantage, 2008	Box 16	Folder 18	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Unfair Labor Practice Data, 1975	Box 16	Folder 19	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Union Busting, 1983-1986	Box 16	Folder 20	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Construction Workers Productivity and Union versus Non-Union Wages, 1998	Box 16	Folder 23	

Bureau of Labor Education (Unive	rsity of Maine	) Records
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education U.S. Manufacturing Crisis, 2003	Box 16	Folder 30
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Worker Misclassification, 2009 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 16	Folder 34
Bureau of Labor Education Verizon Petition, 2007 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 18	Folder 11
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Workers' Compensation Fact +Fiction, 1987	Box 19	Folder 17
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Publications - "Why Unions?", 1994	Box 19	Folder 36
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Industrial Hygiene, 1994-1998	Box 22	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Industrial Hygiene Part 2, 1994-1998	Box 22	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Industrial Hygiene Sub- committee , 1999-2002	Box 22	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Study of the Effort Level States Expend to Provide Rapid Response to Potential Worker Dislocation, 1988	Box 27	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Job Market Education for Permanently Laid-off Workers, Employee Transition Program, 1996	Box 27	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 box		

Box 27

Box 27

Folder 7

Folder 8

Folder 9

Bureau of Labor Education -- The Work Book, 1984

Bureau of Labor Education -- The Self Directed Job Search,

Bureau of Labor Education -- Job Goal Assessments (Copies

Physical Description: 1 box

Physical Description: 1 box

1978

of), 1978

Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education DLW Assessment Outlines, 1995	Box 27	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Petitions for Trade Adjustment Assistance, 1990-1991 Physical Description: 1 box	Box 27	Folder 11
Bureau of Labor Education Manufacturers and Plant Closings Pre-1992, 1992  Physical Description: 1 box	Box 27	Folder 12
Bureau of Labor Education Employment Transition Program Questionaires, 1992  Physical Description: 1 box	Box 27	Folder 13
Bureau of Labor Education Employee Transition Pamphlet and Educational Materials, 1991 Physical Description: 1 box	Box 27	Folder 14
Bureau of Labor Education Employment Transition Program Assistance Materials, 1990-1992  Physical Description: 1 box	Box 27	Folder 15
Bureau of Labor Education The Employment Transition Program, A Manual for Trainers, 1984 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 28	Folder 1
Bureau of Labor Education Seven Myths about the Job Market, 1983 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 28	Folder 2
Bureau of Labor Education Resume Training Course Participant Materials, 1984 Physical Description: 1 box	Box 28	Folder 3
Bureau of Labor Education The Occupations Finder Manual, 1985	Box 28	Folder 4

Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Employment Transition Aid Materials, 1983-1985	Box 28	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education The Self-Directed Search, A Guide to Educational and Vocational Planning, 1984	Box 28	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education The Career Transition Program, Training for Displaced Workers, Adapted for Maine's Shoe Industry, 1986	Box 28	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Job Readiness Evaulations, 1985	Box 28	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Interest Checklist, 1979	Box 28	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Local Rapid Employment and Training Initaitive, 1990	Box 28	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Crest Shoe Severance to James McGowen, 1992	Box 28	Folder 12
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Plant Closings and Layoffs in Maine, 1991	Box 28	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Scott + Keyes Layoffs, 1993 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 28	Folder 14
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Department of Labor Charles O'Leary Testimony, 1988	Box 28	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Employment Status of Former Health Tex Workers, 1988	Box 28	Folder 16
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Dislocated Worker Assessment Outline S. Locke, 1988	Box 28	Folder 17
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Employment Transition Workshop, S. Locke, 1989	Box 28	Folder 18

Bureau of Labor Education Pocket Application Info Sheet, 1987	Box 28	Folder 23	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Job Search Pocket Application, 1987	Box 28	Folder 24	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Legal Areas of Inquiry in Interviewing and Employment Applications, 1987	Box 28	Folder 25	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Job Goals Development Sheet,	Box 28	Folder 26	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Job Readiness Workshop, 1988	Box 28	Folder 27	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Job Readiness Preparation Materials, 1986	Box 28	Folder 28	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Interview Preparation Materials, 1983	Box 28	Folder 29	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Cover Letter Writing Tips, 1984	Box 28	Folder 30	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Mid-State Machine ReAdjustment Workshop , 1990	Box 28	Folder 10	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Fisherman Retraining Grant Appeal, 1995	Box 29	Folder 14	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Week Issue, 1991	Box 29	Folder 15	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Worker Education and Training, 1988-1989	Box 29	Folder 16	
Physical Description: 1 box			

<u>Physical</u>	Description:	1	box

•		
Bureau of Labor Education Study on State Expenditures on Rapid Response to Potential Worker Dislocation, 1988	Box 29	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Career Advancement Services, 1994	Box 29	Folder 19
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Meetings with Dislocated Workers, 1995	Box 29	Folder 20
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Employment Training Program, 1993	Box 29	Folder 21
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Retraining Shoe Workers Proposal, 1989	Box 29	Folder 22
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education RETI Overview by Stephanie Locke, 1993	Box 29	Folder 23
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Career Advancement Centers Training Agenda, 1993	Box 30	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education STAR Program (Strategic Training for Accelerated Reemployment, 1989-1992	Box 30	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education RETI Team (Rapid Employment and Training Initiative and EDWAA Economic Dislocation and Worker Adjustment Assistance, 1988-1990	Box 30	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education RETI Development, 1990-1992	Box 30	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Dislocated Workers Unit Response, 1989-1991	Box 30	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education RETI Reponse to Emple Knitting Mill Closure, 1988	Box 30	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education RETI Reponse to National Seafood Products Inc. Closure, 1990	Box 30	Folder 7

<u>Physical</u>	Description:	1	box

1 Hysical Description. 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Dislocated Workers Response to Layoffs at Great Northern Paper, 1989 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 30	Folder 8
Bureau of Labor Education RETI Response to Brancroft and Martin Closure, 1989	Box 30	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education RETI Response to Health Tex Closure, 1988	Box 30	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor EducationRETI Response to L.S. Thorsen Corporation, 1989	Box 30	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education RETI Response to Maine Cascade Ironworks Layoffs and Worker Dislocation, 1991	Box 30	Folder 12
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education RETI Response to Maine Osteopathic Hospital Closure, 1992	Box 30	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education JOBS, Partners in Training Program, Response to Penobscot Poultry Closure, 1988	Box 30	Folder 14
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education RETI Response to Pinkham Great Northern Paper Layoffs , 1989	Box 30	Folder 16
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education RETI Response to John Roberts Inc. Closure, 1989	Box 30	Folder 17
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Machinists of New England Conference Address on RETI Taskforce, 1989	Box 30	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education RETI Response to Bath Ironworks Corporation Layoffs, 1991	Box 30	Folder 19
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education RETI Response to Diamond Brands Layoffs and Mid-Maine Medical Center Closure, 1987	Box 30	Folder 20
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Amendments to JOB Training Partnership Legislation, 1990	Box 30	Folder 21

# Bureau of Labor Education (University of Maine) Records

Physical Description: 1 box

<del></del>		
Bureau of Labor Education RETI Response to International Paper Co. Strikes, 1988	Box 30	Folder 22
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Employees Association Address and Chronology, 1987	Box 30	Folder 23
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Loring Air Force Base RETI Sessions, 1992	Box 30	Folder 24
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Loring Air Force Base RETI Outreach, 1993, 1993	Box 30	Folder 25
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Reti Response to Poultry Product Closure, 1988	Box 30	Folder 26
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Robert Wood Johnson Managed Care Initiative, 1988	Box 30	Folder 27
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Managed Care Project Outline, 1988	Box 30	Folder 28
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education MaineCare Advisory Committee, 1988-1992	Box 30	Folder 29
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education School to Work in Midcoast Maine, 1994	Box 30	Folder 30
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education 'America's Choice: High Skills or Low Wages!', 1991	Box 30	Folder 31
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Bowater Worker Displacement Response, 1993	Box 30	Folder 32
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Course Catalogs for UMaine Technical Institutes, 1971	Box 31	Folder 22
Physical Description: 1 box		

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

# Lane (David) Correspondence, 1978-1981

**Physical Description**: 4 Folders

Title/Description	Instances		
Bureau of Labor Education Lane, David – Misc. Correspondence , 1978 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 36	Folder 13	
Bureau of Labor Education Lane, David – Misc. Correspondence , 1979 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 36	Folder 14	
Bureau of Labor Education Lane, David – Misc. Correspondence, 1980 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 36	Folder 15	
Bureau of Labor Education Lane, David – Misc. Correspondence, 1981 Physical Description: 1 folder	Box 36	Folder 16	

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

# Lifelong Learning Division Records, 1996-2003

Physical Description: 10 Folders			
Title/Description	Instances		
Bureau of Labor Education Lifelong Learning Division, 1996	Box 6	Folder 2	
Bureau of Labor Education Lifelong Learning Division (1997), 1997	Box 6	Folder 3	
Bureau of Labor Education Lifelong Learning Division, 1998	Box 6	Folder 4	
Bureau of Labor Education Lifelong Learning Division, 1999	Box 6	Folder 5	
Bureau of Labor Education Lifelong Learning Division, 1999	Box 6	Folder 6	
Bureau of Labor Education Lifelong Learning Division, 2000-2001	Box 6	Folder 7	
Bureau of Labor Education Lifelong Learning Division, 2001	Box 6	Folder 8	
Bureau of Labor Education Lifelong Learning Division, 2002	Box 6	Folder 9	
Bureau of Labor Education Lifelong Learning Division, 2003	Box 6	Folder 10	

Bureau of Labor Education -- Evaluation Activities of BLE

for DLL Rev., 2009-2011

Physical Description: 1 box

Box 15

Folder 17

## ^ Return to Table of Contents

Title/Description	Instances	
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Grant AFL-CIO , 1993-1995	Box 25	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Grant Logging , 1993-1995 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 25	Folder 2
Bureau of Labor Education Logger Manual, 1991 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 25	Folder 3
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Proposal, Revision of Logging Manual, 1995-1996	Box 25	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Canadian Center for Occupational Health and Safety, Chainsaws, 2002	Box 25	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging/AFL-CIO Grant, Quarterly Reports, 1995	Box 25	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Monthly Bills to Maine AFL-CIO, 1994-1995	Box 25	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Logging Correspondence , 1993-1994	Box 25	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Material Safety Data Sheets, 1994	Box 25	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Report, 1993-1995	Box 25	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Program Requests, 1993-1995	Box 25	Folder 11

<u>Physical</u>	Description:	1	box

Bureau of Labor Education Logging Program Requests, Individual Loggers, 1994	Box 25	Folder 12	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Smyrna Mills ME, 1993	Box 25	Folder 13	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Charleston ME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 14	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Unity ME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 15	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Dover Foxcroft ME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 16	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Orono ME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 17	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Orono Me, 1994	Box 25	Folder 18	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Sanford ME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 19	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Machias ME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 20	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Greenville ME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 21	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, North Anson ME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 22	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Guilford ME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 23	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Smyrna Mills/Patten ME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 24	

Physical	Description:	1	box	
_	•			

Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Millinocket ME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 25
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Phillips ME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 26
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Brownville Junction ME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 27
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Gardiner ME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 28
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Damariscotta ME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 29
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Danforth ME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 30
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Athens ME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 31
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Eagle Lake ME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 32
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Beddington ME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 33
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, RangeleyME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 34
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, St. John ME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 35
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Musquacook Lakes AreaME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 36
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Fort Kent ME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 37

Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Fort Kent ME, Part 2, 1994	Box 25	Folder 38
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, The Forks ME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 39
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Charleston ME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 40
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Unity ME, 1994	Box 25	Folder 41
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Sidney ME, 1995	Box 25	Folder 42
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Harmony ME, 1995	Box 25	Folder 43
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, HowlandME, 1995	Box 25	Folder 44
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Unity ME, 1995	Box 25	Folder 45
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Dexter ME, 1995	Box 25	Folder 46
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Achieving Health and Safety in Logging, Final Report, 1995	Box 26	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Achieving Health and Safety in Logging, Originals from PICS, 1992	Box 26	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Fact Sheets Logging, French Version, 1993	Box 26	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Manual Revisions, 1993-1994	Box 26	Folder 4

Dureau of Labor Education (Offive	isity of Manie	) iccords
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Grant OSHA Project, 1989-1990	Box 26	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Extension , 1992-1993	Box 26	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Project Logging Quarterly Reports, 1991-1992	Box 26	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Project Logging Quarterly Reports, 1992-1993	Box 26	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Key Contacts, 1993	Box 26	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Miscellaneous Letters , 1992-1993	Box 26	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Safety Correspondence, 1992	Box 26	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Program Requests, 1993	Box 26	Folder 12
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Waterville, 1991	Box 26	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Orono/UMaine, 5/14/1992	Box 26	Folder 14
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Lincoln Center, 6/6/1992	Box 26	Folder 15
<u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Charleston ME, 6/25/1992	Box 26	Folder 16
Physical Description: 1 box		

Folder 17

Bureau of Labor Education -- Logging Project Program, Greenville ME, 1992

Phy	ysical	Description:	1	box	

•		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Orono ME, 1992	Box 26	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Dover Foxcroft ME, 1992	Box 26	Folder 19
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Smyrna Mills ME, 1992	Box 26	Folder 20
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Dole Pond ME, 1992	Box 26	Folder 21
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Dexter ME, 1992	Box 26	Folder 22
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Princeton ME, 1992	Box 26	Folder 23
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Bethel ME, 1992	Box 26	Folder 24
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Stratton ME, 1992	Box 26	Folder 25
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, T9 and R14ME, 1992	Box 26	Folder 26
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Dexter ME, 1992	Box 26	Folder 27
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, North Anson ME, 1992	Box 26	Folder 28
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Farmington ME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 29
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Machias ME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 30

Bureau of Labor Education (University of Maine) Records				
Physical Description: 1 box				
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Greenville ME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 31		
Physical Description: 1 box				
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, AndoverME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 32		
Physical Description: 1 box				
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, East MachiasME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 33		
Physical Description: 1 box				
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, St Francis ME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 34		
Physical Description: 1 box				
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Charleston ME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 35		
Physical Description: 1 box				
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Dexter ME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 36		
Physical Description: 1 box				
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Ashland ME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 37		
Physical Description: 1 box				
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Mexico ME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 38		
Physical Description: 1 box				
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, LincolnME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 39		
Physical Description: 1 box				
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Dyer BrookME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 40		
Physical Description: 1 box				
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, South Paris ME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 41		
Physical Description: 1 box				

Box 26

Folder 42

Folder 43

Bureau of Labor Education -- Logging Project Program,

Bureau of Labor Education -- Logging Project Program, South Paris ME, 1993

Eastport ME, 1993

Physical Description: 1 box

Bureau of Labor Education (Unive	ersity of Maine	) Records	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Bar Mills ME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 44	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Ashland ME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 45	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Madison ME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 46	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, St. George, Quebec, 1993	Box 26	Folder 47	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Orono ME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 48	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Portage Lake ME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 49	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Willimantic ME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 50	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Bingham ME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 51	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Ashland ME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 52	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Greenville ME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 53	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Charleston ME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 54	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Ashland ME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 55	

Folder 56

Physical Description: 1 box

Bureau of Labor Education -- Logging Project Program, Stratton ME, 1993

Physical Description: 1 box

Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Houlton ME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 57
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Enfield ME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 58
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, Unity ME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 59
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Project Program, West Fork ME, 1993	Box 26	Folder 60
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Safety Standards, 1993	Box 26	Folder 61
Physical Description: 1 box		

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

Madawaska Project, "La Maison Acadienno Physical Description: 14 Folders	e" Record	s, 1973-1984
Title/Description	Instances	
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO Bulletin, 1973-1984	Box 33	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Curtis, Thaxter, Lipez Legal Consultation, 1984	Box 33	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education The Madawaska Project, 1983	Box 33	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education H.U.D. Augusta, 1983	Box 33	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Thaxter Lipez Stevens, etc., 1983	Box 33	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education The Madawaska Project Correspondence, 1982	Box 33	Folder 6

# Bureau of Labor Education (University of Maine) Records

Physical	Description:	1	box

inysical bescription, I box		
Bureau of Labor Education Thaxter, Lipez, Stevens, Broder, and Micoleau Legal Consultation, 1982 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 33	Folder 7
Bureau of Labor Education Legal Consultation for Maine AFL-CIO Housing Development Corporation, 1981 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 33	Folder 8
Bureau of Labor Education Madawaska Project, 'La Maison Acadienee, 1981 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 33	Folder 9
Bureau of Labor Education H.U.D. La Maison Acadienne, 1981 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 33	Folder 10
Bureau of Labor Education The Madawaska Project Employment Inquiries, 1980 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 33	Folder 11
Bureau of Labor Education Krumbhaar and Holt, Architectural Consultation for La Maison Acadienne, 1980 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 33	Folder 12
Bureau of Labor Education Legal and Financial Consultation for La Maison Acadienne, 1980 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 33	Folder 13
Bureau of Labor Education Housing, Miscellaneous, 1981 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 33	Folder 14
Bureau of Labor Education H.U.D. Tax-Exempt Status, 1979 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 33	Folder 15
Bureau of Labor Education H.U.D. Project Correspondence, 1979 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 33	Folder 16
Bureau of Labor Education Krumbhaar and Holt, Architectural Quotes, 1979 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 33	Folder 17
Bureau of Labor Education Clerical Correspondence for La Maison Acadienne, 1979 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 33	Folder 18

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

#### Miscellaneous Reference Material, 1908-2011 Physical Description: 73 Folders Title/Description **Instances** Bureau of Labor Education -- Coastal Enterprises, Inc., 1995 Folder 13 Box 2 Bureau of Labor Education -- Misc. Reference Material Box 3 Folder 3 about Agricultural Bargaining and Labor Policy, 1946 and 2003 Bureau of Labor Education -- Construction Unions, 2010 Box 15 Folder 14 Physical Description: 1 box Box 15 Folder 15 Bureau of Labor Education -- GNP Material, 2003 Physical Description: 1 box Bureau of Labor Education -- E.C. Development, 2000-2001 Box 15 Folder 16 Physical Description: 1 box Bureau of Labor Education -- MSNA Rally Presentation, Box 15 Folder 18 2010 Physical Description: 1 box Folder 19 Bureau of Labor Education -- Sandy Butler's Graduate EFCA, Box 15 Social Work, 2009 Physical Description: 1 box Bureau of Labor Education -- Miscellaneous Maine Box 17 Folder 11 Employee Rights Guide, 2005-2008 Physical Description: 1 box Bureau of Labor Education -- Boy Scouts Award Paperwork, **Box 18** Folder 40 1992-1997 Physical Description: 1 box Bureau of Labor Education -- Organized/Unorganized Firms Box 18 Folder 41 1992, 1992 Physical Description: 1 box Folder 42 Bureau of Labor Education -- Organized/Unorganized Box 18 Manufacturing1992, 1992 Physical Description: 1 box Bureau of Labor Education -- Newpaper Articles United **Box 18** Folder 43 Way, 1986 Physical Description: 1 box Bureau of Labor Education -- Bendey Shoe Company and **Box 18** Folder 44 **Employment Transition Assistance, 1984**

Bureau of Labor Education 1985 Final Revision (3rd Year), 1985	Box 18	Folder 51
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Memorial Fundraisers, John Marvin, 2003	Box 19	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Photographs, 2009	Box 19	Folder 19
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Polling Office Notes, Transcripts, Spreadsheets, Mailing List, 2006	Box 19	Folder 20
<u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Publications, a Step-by-Step Guide to Collecting Political Funds, 1993	Box 19	Folder 22
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Publications, 'Deciding to Run for the Maine House of Representatives', 2004	Box 19	Folder 23
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Publications, Labor Update Various Issues, 1990-2004	Box 19	Folder 24
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Publications, Laid Off/ Conversations with Maine Workers in Crisis, 2003	Box 19	Folder 25
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Publications, Maine Labor News, 1988-1990	Box 19	Folder 26
<u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Publications, Maine Election Times , 1995-2000	Box 19	Folder 27
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Publication, Maine Labor News, 1976-1988	Box 19	Folder 28
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Publication, Maine Labor News Today , 1995-1996	Box 19	Folder 29
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Publication, Maine Labor	Box 19	Folder 30

Bureau of Labor Education -- Publication, Maine Labor News Today, 1995-1996

Phy	ysical	Description:	1	box	

Bureau of Labor Education On Reporting/Media, 1975  Physical Description: 1 box	Box 21	Folder 2
Bureau of Labor Education Watergate Teaching Aids ,	Box 21	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Bill Murray Labor Education Materials, 1988	Box 21	Folder 21
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Day Materials and New England Quarterly, 1990	Box 21	Folder 22
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Mass. "Responsible Employer" Ordinances: Quincy, Springfield, Boston, Worchester, Cambridge, Brockton , 1988-1999	Box 23	Folder 14
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Southern Maine Building Trades Tax Forms, 1992-1993	Box 23	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Union Officer Guidelines, Laws, Compliance; Receipts and Newsclippings, Part 1, 1969-1994	Box 23	Folder 16
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Union Officer Guidelines, Laws, Compliance; Receipts and Newsclippings, Part 2, 1969-1994	Box 23	Folder 17
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Union Officer Guidelines, Laws, Compliance; Receipts and Newsclippings, Part 3, 1969-1994	Box 23	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education MWLI Sample Letters and Surveys, 1995	Box 29	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Union Membership Statistics, a Ten Year Roundup, 1994	Box 29	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Age Population Survey for Labor force, 1980	Box 29	Folder 7

Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Third Parties in Labor Relations, 1973	Box 31	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Collective Bargaining in the Public Sector, The Summer Institute Materials, 1970	Box 31	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Educational Pamphlets on Workers' Disputes and Retraining, 1972	Box 31	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Educational Pamphlets on Public Workers' Rights and Taylor Law, 1967-1972	Box 31	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Educational Pamphlets on Freedom Budget, Pickets, and Trade Unions, 1966-1972	Box 31	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Trade Union Books, 1962-1968	Box 31	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education The Freedom Budget and Resource Allocations, 1968-1972	Box 31	Folder 12
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Unit Determination Elections in Public Agencies, 1971	Box 32	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education 'Management Must Learn to Listen', 1973	Box 32	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education US Department of Labor, Special Issue The Union Role in Manpower, 1972	Box 32	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education 'Measuring the Economic Impact of Recreation and Tourism', 1985	Box 32	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Business Climate Publications and Research , 1982-1987	Box 32	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Champion Paper, 1986-1991	Box 48	Folder 12

Ph	ysical	Descri	ption:	1	folder

Thysical Description, T folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Comparable Worth, 1984  Physical Description: 1 folder	Box 48	Folder 23
Bureau of Labor Education Scott Paper Company, 1987-1991	Box 49	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Holocaust Human Rights Center of Maine, 1991	Box 50	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Great Northen Paper Company, 1986-1990	Box 50	Folder 19
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Boliden AB, 1988-1990	Box 51	Folder 12
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Migrant Workers, 1978 & 1990	Box 52	Folder 16
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Military Spending, 1984 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 52	Folder 20
Bureau of Labor Education Pension Plans, 1982-1990	Box 52	Folder 22
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education U.S. Competitiveness <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 52	Folder 25
Bureau of Labor Education North American Free Trade Agreement, 1992-1993	Box 53	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Viva La Huelga - Farah Strike, 1973-1974	Box 56	Folder 20
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Line Publication, 1973-1975	Box 58	Folder 32
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Labor Bulletin, 1973	Box 59	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education New America - Social Democrats Publication, 1972	Box 59	Folder 6

<u> 1 Hydreal Bedeription</u> . 1 Tolaci		
Bureau of Labor Education The Nor'Easter - Boston Joint Board and Northern New England District Council I.L.G.W.U. Publication, 1971-1972	Box 59	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Tax Limitation Material, 1978	Box 59	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education The Shoeworker Publication, February 28, 1973	Box 60	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education The Shoeworker's Journal, 1972-1975	Box 60	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education New England News & Commentary, 1989-1990	Box 63	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Wagner (David) - "Forced Transactions: The Health-Tex Workers Two Years Later"	Box 63	Folder 12
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education "Special" Labor Articles & Maine Union Memorabilia, 1989-1992	Box 63	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Workers Compensation in Maine - Reference Material, 1908-2003	Box 63	Folder 14
Physical Description: 1 folder		

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

## Murphy (William C.) Correspondence, 1973-2011

Title/Description	Instances		
Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Correspondence – 2010, 2011	Box 1	Folder 1	
Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Correspondence – 2009, 2010	Box 1	Folder 2	
Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Correspondence – 2008, 2009	Box 1	Folder 3	
Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Correspondence – 2005, 2008	Box 1	Folder 4	

Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 2007  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 2005  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Box 1 Folder 7  Correspondence, 2005  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 2004  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Box 1 Folder 8  Correspondence, 2008  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 2009  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 2002  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1994  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1993  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1992  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1992  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1993  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1993-1976  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1973-1976  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1977  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1977  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1978  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1979  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1979  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1980  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1980  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1980  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspo			
Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 2005  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 2003  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 2003  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 2003  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 2002  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1994  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1993  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1993  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1999  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1990  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1973-1976  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1973-1976  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1973-1976  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1977  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1977  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1979  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1979  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1979  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1980  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1980  Physical Description: 1 folder	- · ·	Box 1	Folder 5
Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 2004  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 2003  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 2002  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 2002  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1994  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1993  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1993  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1990  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1990  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1993  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1973-1976  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1973-1976  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1977  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1978  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1978  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1979  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1980  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1980  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1980  Physical Description: 1 folder		Box 1	Folder 6
Correspondence , 2004  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence , 2002  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence , 2002  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence , 1994  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence , 1993  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence , 1993  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence , 1992  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence , 1992  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence , 1973-1976  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence , 1973-1976  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence , 1973-1976  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence , 1977  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence , 1978  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence , 1978  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence , 1979  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence , 1979  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence , 1980  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Box 36  Folder 5  Folder 5  Folder 5	- · ·	Box 1	Folder 7
Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 2002  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1994  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1993  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1999  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1992  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1990  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1990  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1973-1976  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1973-1976  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1977  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1978  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1978  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1979  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1979  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1978  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1980  Physical Description: 1 folder	- · ·	Box 1	Folder 8
Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1994  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1993  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1993  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1992  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1990  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1973-1976  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1973-1976  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1977  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1978  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1978  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1979  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1979  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1979  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1980  Physical Description: 1 folder	- · ·	Box 1	Folder 9
Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1993  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1992  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1990  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1990  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1973-1976  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1973-1976  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1977  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1977  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1978  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1979  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1979  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1980  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1980  Physical Description: 1 folder	- · ·	Box 1	Folder 10
Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Box 1 Folder 13  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Box 1 Folder 15  Correspondence, 1990  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Box 36 Folder 1a  Correspondence, 1973-1976 Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Box 36 Polder 1b  Correspondence, 1973-1976 Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1973-1976 Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1977 Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1978 Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1979 Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1979 Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Box 36 Folder 5  Folder 5  Folder 5  Folder 5  Folder 6	* • · ·	Box 1	Folder 11
Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1990  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1973-1976  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1973-1976  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1977  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1977  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1978  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1979  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Correspondence, 1979  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C Misc. Box 36  Folder 5  Folder 5  Folder 5  Folder 5  Folder 6	- · ·	Box 1	Folder 12
Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Correspondence, 1973-1976  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Correspondence, 1977  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Correspondence, 1978  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Box 36  Folder 3  Correspondence, 1979  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Box 36  Folder 5  Folder 5  Folder 5  Folder 5  Folder 5  Folder 6	* • · ·	Box 1	Folder 13
Correspondence , 1973-1976 Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Correspondence , 1973-1976 Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Correspondence , 1977 Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Correspondence , 1978 Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Correspondence , 1979 Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Correspondence , 1980 Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Correspondence , 1980 Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Box 36 Folder 5 Folder 6	- · ·	Box 1	Folder 15
Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Box 36  Folder 2  Correspondence, 1977  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Correspondence, 1978  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Box 36  Folder 3  Folder 3  Folder 4  Correspondence, 1979  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Box 36  Folder 4  Folder 5  Correspondence, 1980  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Box 36  Folder 5  Folder 5  Folder 5	Correspondence , 1973-1976	Box 36	Folder 1a
Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Correspondence, 1977 Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Correspondence, 1978 Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Correspondence, 1979 Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Correspondence, 1979 Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Correspondence, 1980 Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Box 36 Folder 5  Folder 5		Box 36	Folder 1b
Correspondence , 1977 Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Box 36 Folder 5  Folder 5  Folder 6	Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Box 36  Folder 3  Folder 4  Correspondence, 1979  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Box 36  Folder 5  Correspondence, 1980  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Box 36  Folder 5  Folder 5		Box 36	Folder 2
Correspondence , 1978  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Box 36  Folder 4  Correspondence , 1979  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Box 36  Folder 5  Correspondence , 1980  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Box 36  Folder 5  Folder 5	Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Box 36  Folder 4  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Box 36  Folder 5  Correspondence, 1980  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Box 36  Folder 5  Folder 5		Box 36	Folder 3
Correspondence , 1979  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Correspondence , 1980  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Box 36  Folder 5  Folder 6	Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Correspondence , 1980  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc.  Box 36  Folder 5  Folder 5		Box 36	Folder 4
Correspondence , 1980  Physical Description: 1 folder  Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Box 36 Folder 6	Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Box 36 Folder 6	- · ·	Box 36	Folder 5
1 37	Physical Description: 1 folder		
Correspondence, 1901	Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Correspondence , 1981	Box 36	Folder 6

Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Correspondence , 1982	Box 36	Folder 7	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Correspondence , 1983	Box 36	Folder 8	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Correspondence , 1984	Box 36	Folder 9	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Correspondence , 1985	Box 36	Folder 10	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Correspondence , 1986	Box 36	Folder 11	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Murphy, William C. – Misc. Correspondence , 1987	Box 36	Folder 12	
Physical Description: 1 folder			

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

O'Leary (Charles) Papers, 1972-1992  Physical Description: 9 Folders			
Title/Description	Instances		
Bureau of Labor Education Charles O'Leary Photo and Clinton Election Newspaper, 1992	Box 18	Folder 15	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education O'Leary Campaign Photos, 1974	Box 20	Folder 47	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education O'Leary (Charles J.) - Misc. Correspondence To, 1972-1973	Box 60	Folder 6a	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education O'Leary (Charles J.) - Misc. Correspondence, 1974	Box 60	Folder 6b	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education O'Leary (Charles J.) - Misc. Correspondence, 1975	Box 60	Folder 6c	

Bureau of Labor Education O'Leary (Charles J.) - Misc. Correspondence, 1976 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 60	Folder 6d
Bureau of Labor Education O'Leary (Charles J.) - Misc. Correspondence, 1977 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 60	Folder 6e
Bureau of Labor Education O'Leary (Charles J.) - Misc. Correspondence, 1978-1979 Physical Description: 1 folder	Box 60	Folder 6f
Bureau of Labor Education O'Leary (Charles J.) - Remarks Before University and College Labor Education Association, 1975	Box 60	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

Fold	Folder 17 Folder 14 Folder 18
Fold	Folder 14
	1 01401 1
Fold	Folder 18
Fold	Folder 4
Folo	Folder 35
Folo	Folder 36

inyolear Description.		
Bureau of Labor Education Scontras, Charles The Origins of the Labor Day in ME, 1956-2006	Box 11	Folder 38
Physical Description: 1 Files		
Bureau of Labor Education S.D. Warren, 1997	Box 11	Folder 39
Physical Description: 1 Files		
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Day 1988, 1988	Box 11	Folder 40
Physical Description: 1 Files		
Bureau of Labor Education Scontra's Article on EFCA, 2009	Box 15	Folder 24
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Scontra's Article Labor Day , 2007	Box 15	Folder 42
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Labor History by Scontras, 1999	Box 15	Folder 48
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Publications - Timeline of Selected Highlights of Maine Labor History, Charles A. Scontras 1636-2003, 2003	Box 19	Folder 35
Physical Description: 1 box		

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

Summer Institute Records , 1969-2011  Physical Description: 60 Folders			
Title/Description	Instances		
Bureau of Labor Education Summer Institutes , 1992 and 2000	Box 14	Folder 37	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Materials for Summer Institute, 1973-1976	Box 14	Folder 38	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO Summer Labor Institute Survey Results, 1974-1977	Box 14	Folder 39	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Program Evaluation Surveys, 1974	Box 14	Folder 41	

Bureau of Labor Education (Unive	rsity of Maine	) Records	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO Summer Institute Survey Results, 1974	Box 14	Folder 42	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education 1974 Summer Labor Institute and Teacher Institute, 1974	Box 14	Folder 43	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education 1976 Summer Institute Survey Evaluations, 1976	Box 14	Folder 44	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education 1975 AFL-CIO Labor Institute Surveys and Results, 1975	Box 14	Folder 45	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Survey Evaluations for 1977 Labor Institute, 1977	Box 14	Folder 46	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education 1978 Labor Institute Survey Evaluation Results, 1978	Box 14	Folder 47	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Survey Results for Worker;s Compensation Program, 1978	Box 14	Folder 48	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Survey Evaluation Results of Noise and Hearing Conference, 1978	Box 14	Folder 49	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Evaluation for Stewards Training Program in Bucksport, 1979	Box 14	Folder 50	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Program Evaluations Results for C.B. Program, 1980	Box 14	Folder 51	
Physical Description: 1 box			

Box 14

Box 14

Box 14

Folder 52

Folder 53

Folder 54

Bureau of Labor Education -- Survey Evaluation Results --

Bureau of Labor Education -- Survey Evaluation Results --

Bureau of Labor Education -- Survey Evaluation Results --

1980 Workshop Evaluation Survey Forms, 1980

Grievance Arbitration Program, 1980

Physical Description: 1 box

Physical Description: 1 box

Communication on S.I., 2010

bureau of Labor Education (Offiv	ersity of Maine	) Records
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Survey Evaluation Results Summer Institute 2010, Introductory Remarks, 2011  Physical Description: 1 box	Box 14	Folder 55
Bureau of Labor Education Survey Evaluation Results Summer Institute 2001, 2001  Physical Description: 1 box	Box 14	Folder 56
Bureau of Labor Education Survey Evaluation Results 1979 Institute Survey Results, 1979	Box 14	Folder 57
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Survey Evaluation Results National Center for Economics Survey, 1980 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 14	Folder 58
Bureau of Labor Education Survey Evaluation Results Computer Data SPSS Guidelines, 1977  Physical Description: 1 box	Box 14	Folder 59
Bureau of Labor Education Survey Evaluation Results 1976 Labor Institute, 1976	Box 14	Folder 60
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Survey Evaluation Results 1980 Summer Institute Survey Evaluations for Workshops and Overalls, 1980	Box 14	Folder 61
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Survey Evaluation Results Evaluations Summer Institute, 1982  Physical Description: 1 box	Box 14	Folder 62
Bureau of Labor Education Survey Evaluation Results 1981 Summer Institute Survey Evaluations, 1981  Physical Description: 1 box	Box 14	Folder 63
Bureau of Labor Education Survey Evaluation Results 1981 Summer Institute 1983, 1983  Physical Description: 1 box	Box 14	Folder 64
Bureau of Labor Education Survey Evaluation Results 1984 Summer Institute Survey Results, 1984  Physical Description: 1 box	Box 14	Folder 65
Bureau of Labor Education Survey Evaluation Results Summer Institute 1984 Maine AFL-CIO, 1984 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 14	Folder 66
Bureau of Labor Education Bill's Originals, Summer Institute , 1984-1986	Box 14	Folder 67

<u>Physica</u>	l Descr	iption:	1	box	

Bureau of Labor Education 1982 Labor Summer Institute Survey Results, 1982	Box 14	Folder 68
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education 1985 Summer Institute Materials, 1985	Box 14	Folder 69
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Summer Institute 1987, 1987 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 16	Folder 1
Bureau of Labor Education Summer Institute 2001, 2001	Box 16	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Summer Institute 1977, 1977 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 16	Folder 3
Bureau of Labor Education Summer Institute 1986, 1986 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 16	Folder 4
Bureau of Labor Education Summer Institute 1987, 1987 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 16	Folder 5
Bureau of Labor Education Summer Institute 1982 Data, 1982	Box 16	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Summer School 1995, 1995 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 16	Folder 7
Bureau of Labor Education Summer Institute 2010, 2010 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 16	Folder 8
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Institute 2012, 2012 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 16	Folder 9
Bureau of Labor Education Summer Institute Programming, 1969-1973	Box 20	Folder 52
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education 1973 Maine Labor Summer Institute Photos, 1973	Box 20	Folder 53
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education 1974 Summer Institute ME AFL-CIO Photos, 1974	Box 21	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 box		
		Folder 11

Bureau of Labor Education (Unive	ersity of Maine	) Records
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education 1974 Summer Institute Materials, 1974	Box 21	Folder 12
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education 1975 Summer Institute Materials, 1975	Box 21	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education 1978 Summer Institute Programs and Photos, 1978	Box 21	Folder 14
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education 1977 Summer Institute Programs and Photos, 1977	Box 21	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education 1976 Summer Institute Programs and Photos, 1976	Box 21	Folder 16
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Summer Institute 1979 ME AFL-CIO Photos, 1979	Box 21	Folder 19
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Summer Institute - Occupational Safety & Health Program, 1980	Box 53	Folder 14
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Summer Institute - Women's Institute, 1981	Box 53	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Summer Institute, 1980 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 53	Folder 33
Bureau of Labor Education Community Organizing, 1981	Box 53	Folder 36
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Leadership Summer Institute, 1970	Box 54	Folder 43
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Summer Institute, 1970 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 55	Folder 1
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Summer Institute, 1972	Box 55	Folder 13

Box 59

Folder 12

Physical Description: 1 folder

Bureau of Labor Education -- Summer Institute , 1974

Bureau of Labor Education -- Summer Institute, 1973

Box 60

Folder 5

Physical Description: 1 folder

^ Return to Table of Contents

## Worker Education & Safety Program Records, 1958-2011

Physical Description: 422 Folders

<u>Physical Description</u>: 5 item <u>Physical Description</u>: 5 boxes

Title/Description	Instances	
Bureau of Labor Education Apprenticeship Training at Bangor Community College Nancy McCrossin, 1977-1978	Box 2	Folder 5
Bureau of Labor Education Bangor City Nursing Facility Advisory Committee, 1991-1999	Box 2	Folder 6
Bureau of Labor Education Bangor City Nursing Facility Advisory Committee, 1997-1999	Box 2	Folder 7
Bureau of Labor Education Bangor Recycling, 1998-2000	Box 2	Folder 8
Bureau of Labor Education Bangor Recycling, 2000	Box 2	Folder 9
Bureau of Labor Education Bangor Recycling, 2001	Box 2	Folder 10
Bureau of Labor Education Bangor Recycling, 2002	Box 2	Folder 11
Bureau of Labor Education Bangor Recycling, 2003	Box 2	Folder 12
Bureau of Labor Education Dirigo Alliance, 1997-2003	Box 2	Folder 14
Bureau of Labor Education Dirigo Project, 1995-1996	Box 2	Folder 15a
Bureau of Labor Education Dirigo Project, 1995-1996	Box 2	Folder 15b
Bureau of Labor Education Dirigo Project, 1997-1998	Box 2	Folder 16
Bureau of Labor Education Environmental Health & Safety, 1997-1999	Box 2	Folder 17
Bureau of Labor Education Environmental Health & Safety, 1999	Box 2	Folder 18
Bureau of Labor Education Environmental Health & Safety, 2000-2001	Box 2	Folder 19
Bureau of Labor Education Environmental Health & Safety, 2001	Box 2	Folder 20
Bureau of Labor Education Environmental Health & Safety, 2002-2003	Box 2	Folder 21

Bureau of Labor Education Recognition: A Sourcebook on Labor for Teachers and Students, 1978	Box 4	item 5
Physical Description: 1 item		
Bureau of Labor Education Recognition: A Source book on Labor for Teachers and Students, 1973 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 item	Box 4	item 6
Bureau of Labor Education Presenting a Grievance – 3 Approaches	Box 7	Item 28
Bureau of Labor Education Robust Unionism/Railworkers Hazardous Materials Program, 1992	Box 7	Item 36
Bureau of Labor Education Communicating Tips/ Offensive Bargaining, 1992	Box 7	Item 37
Bureau of Labor Education Bowater Survey <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 10	Folder 6
Bureau of Labor Education Building an Effective Union, 1983	Box 10	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Chemical Inventory List, 2000	Box 10	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Employee and Labor Relations CED Course, 1996-2000	Box 10	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Developing Competence to Teach Labor Law in Maine Schools Part II, 1987-1988 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 10	Folder 16
Bureau of Labor Education Programs Conducted by Bureau of Labor Education, 1985-1986 Physical Description: 1 Files	Box 11	Folder 41
Bureau of Labor Education The Socialist Alternative Index, 1985  Physical Description: 1 Files	Box 11	Folder 42
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Education Promotional Materials, 2004-2006	Box 15	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Apprenticeship Fact Sheet (and Sources), 1992-1994	Box 15	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Informational Sheets/Labor	Box 15	Folder 4

<u>Physi</u>	<u>cal</u> D	escri	ption:	1	box

<del></del>		
Bureau of Labor Education Information for DLL Review Committee (2012), 2012 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 15	Folder 5
Bureau of Labor Education Brochures for Past BLE Programs, 1978-1990 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 15	Folder 6
Bureau of Labor Education Press Contacts, 2007-2011 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 15	Folder 7
Bureau of Labor Education Bath Ironworks Courses , 2000 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 15	Folder 8
Bureau of Labor Education Child Labor, 2011 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 15	Folder 11
Bureau of Labor Education Carpal Tunnel, 1990 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 15	Folder 12
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Education Program 4/19/2012, 2012 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 15	Folder 27
Bureau of Labor Education Public Policy Workshop, 2011 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 15	Folder 59
Bureau of Labor Education Tabor II Forum, 2009 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 16	Folder 10
Bureau of Labor Education Teacher's Manual on SELRA with Case Studies and Teach-in Event, 2011 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 16	Folder 14
Bureau of Labor Education Unionization in Maine, 2001 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 16	Folder 25
Bureau of Labor Education Unions + Productivity, 1988 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 16	Folder 26
Bureau of Labor Education Unions, Public Image, Communications, 1990 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 16	Folder 27
Bureau of Labor Education U.S. Jobs Picture, 2004 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 16	Folder 28
Bureau of Labor Education Activist and Educational Materials, 1994-2001	Box 18	Folder 3

Ph	ysical	Descri	ption:	1	box	

1 Hysical Description. 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA 3rd Year Grant, 1985 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 18	Folder 13
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Correspondence, 1985 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 18	Folder 14
Bureau of Labor Education Directory of Maine Labor Organizations , 1983-1985 Physical Description: 1 box	Box 18	Folder 12
Bureau of Labor Education Directory of Maine Labor Organizations , 1973	Box 18	Folder 16
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA 2nd Year Grant, 1986 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 18	Folder 19
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA 3rd Year Grant Materials, 1985-1986 Physical Description: 1 box	Box 18	Folder 20
Bureau of Labor Education Convention Materials/Name Badges, 2010 Physical Description: 1 box	Box 19	Box 4
Bureau of Labor Education Convention Materials, 1998 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 19	Box 5
Bureau of Labor Education Convention Materials , 2003 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 19	Box 6
Bureau of Labor Education Convention Materials, 2005 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 19	Box 7
Bureau of Labor Education Directory of Labor Unions in Maine, 1992  Physical Description: 1 box	Box 19	Box 8
Bureau of Labor Education Convention Materials , 2005 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 19	Folder 9
Bureau of Labor Education Directories' Employees, 1991 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 box	Box 19	Folder 10
Bureau of Labor Education Directories Maine Labor Organizations, 1987	Box 19	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Directories Maine Labor Organizations, 1988	Box 19	Folder 12

Physical	Description:	1	DOX	
-	-			

Bureau of Labor Education Directories Maine Labor Organizations , 1990	Box 19	Folder 13	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Directories Organized Manufacturing Firms, 1995	Box 19	Folder 14	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Voter Education, Flyers/Tips for Testifying at a Hearing, 1997	Box 19	Folder 31	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Voter Education, Flyers TABOR 2006, 2006	Box 19	Folder 32	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Voter Education, Flyers State Representatives Candidates, 2000	Box 19	Folder 33	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Voter Education Flyers Social Security, 2005	Box 19	Folder 34	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Voter Education Flyers, Absentee Voting, 2000	Box 19	Folder 37	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Voter Education Flyers, Baldacci, 2002	Box 19	Folder 38	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Voter Education Flyers Cashman, 1987	Box 19	Folder 39	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Voter Education Flyers Michaud, 2002	Box 19	Folder 42	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Voter Education Flyers Presidential Bush/Kerry, 2004	Box 19	Folder 43	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Voter Education Flyers Presidential Bush/Gore, 2000	Box 19	Folder 44	
Physical Description: 1 box			
Bureau of Labor Education Voter Education Flyers Presidential Bush, 2003	Box 19	Folder 45	

<u>Physical</u>	Description:	1	box

•		
Bureau of Labor Education Voter Education Flyers, Registering to Vote, 2002	Box 19	Folder 46
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Voter Education Flyers State Representative Candidates 1990, 1990	Box 19	Folder 47
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Tom Brandon Visit OSHA Project Staff, 1980	Box 20	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Rumor Clinic Material, 1958	Box 20	Folder 26
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Program Developments, 1968	Box 31	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Photo Gift to Women's Activity Department of C.O.P.E., 1963	Box 32	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education BLE Unemployment Rights Sheets, 1974	Box 32	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education BLE Outreach to Viner Shoe Workers, 1980	Box 32	Folder 19
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Strikes, Collective Bargaining, and Negotiations with Corporate Management, 1969	Box 32	Folder 20
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Address to Amalgamated Clothing Workers of America, 1970	Box 34	Folder 12
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Fall Seminar for American Federation of Government Employees, 1970	Box 34	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Practice Arbitration, 1966	Box 34	Folder 14
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Grievance Handling, 1970	Box 34	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education American Arbitration Association , 1967	Box 34	Folder 16

Phy	/sical	D	escri	ptior	ı: 1	box

*		
Bureau of Labor Education American Federation of Government Employees Seminar, 1969	Box 34	Folder 17
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education University Labor Education Association, 1972	Box 34	Folder 20
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education BLE Collective Bargaining Under Phase II Conference, 1972	Box 34	Folder 24
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Axford, Roger W., Adult Education, 1968	Box 34	Folder 25
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Arbitration Seminar Materials and Preparation, 1972	Box 34	Folder 26
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Arbitration Seminar Materials, 1971	Box 34	Folder 27
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Arbitration Conference Materials, Continued, Bangor Campus , 1971	Box 34	Folder 28
Physical Description: 1 box		
Bureau of Labor Education Bureau of Employment & Training Programs, 1992	Box 48	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Busting the Union Busters,	Box 48	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Central Maine Labor Council, 1987-1991	Box 48	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Central Labor Council Training Program Material, 1990	Box 48	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Central Maine Technical College Labor Education Program, 1977-1990	Box 48	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Collective Bargaining Laws Within New England	Box 48	Folder 14

Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Collective Bargaining Course - UPIU Local 403, 1991	Box 48	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Collective Bargaining Contract Analysis Municipal Sector, 1977	Box 48	Folder 16
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Collective Bargaining Course, 1991	Box 48	Folder 17
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Collective Bargaining Program, 1985	Box 48	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Collective Bargaining Program - Freighthandlers, 1990	Box 48	Folder 19
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Collective Bargaining in the U.S. Private Sector, 1985	Box 48	Folder 20
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Collective Bargaining in the Public Sector, 1985	Box 48	Folder 21
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Contract Negotiations, 1982	Box 48	Folder 24
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education AFGE Conference, 1985	Box 48	Folder 26
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education AFGE Program - Local 3012, 1989	Box 48	Folder 27
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education AFGE Stewards Training Program, 1987	Box 48	Folder 28
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Safety Committee Program, 1993	Box 49	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education UMaine Social Science Research Institute, 1974-1978	Box 49	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Solidarity Day III, 1983	Box 49	Folder 10

Physical	Descri	ption:	1	folder

1 Hysical Description. 1 Tolder		
Bureau of Labor Education Solidarity Dinner - Labor Community Unity Conference, 1984 Physical Description: 1 folder	Box 49	Folder 11
Bureau of Labor Education Stewards Leadership	Box 49	Folder 12
Conferences , 1987-1993	DOX 47	Tolder 12
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Stewards Training and Grievance Arbitration, 1984	Box 49	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Undergraduate Course, 1971-1977	Box 50	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Labor/Management Institute, 1989	Box 50	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Case Studies and Course Outlines, 1979?	Box 50	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Report on a Series of Videotape Programs on Labor Law, Job-Hunting, and Occupations in Maine, 1975	Box 50	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education The History of Organized Labor in Maine - Script, 1600-1900	Box 50	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education A Workers' Guide to Labor Law Video Version - Proposal, 1974	Box 50	Folder 8a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education A Workers' Guide to Labor Law Video Version - Memos, 1974-1975	Box 50	Folder 8b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education A Workers' Guide to Labor Law Video Version - Log, 1974-1975	Box 50	Folder 8c
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education A Workers' Guide to Labor Law Video Version - Correspondence, 1974-1975	Box 50	Folder 8d
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Days Conference, 1984-1990	Box 50	Folder 9

Bureau of Labor Education Labor in the 1980s Conference, 1984	Box 50	Folder 10	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Economic Analysis of the James River Paper Company, 1987-1988	Box 50	Folder 12	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Institute of the Maine Economy, 1988	Box 50	Folder 13	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Ironworkers Apprenticeship Program, 1987-1988	Box 50	Folder 14	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education IBEW Conferences Local #1837, 1986-1987	Box 50	Folder 15	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education IBEW Conferences Local #1253, 1986	Box 50	Folder 16	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education IBEW Conferences Local #2327, 1984-1985	Box 50	Folder 17	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Government Service Fairs, 1984-1985	Box 50	Folder 20	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Firefighter Collective Bargaining Contract Analysis, 1986	Box 50	Folder 21	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Vocational Education Conference, 1992	Box 50	Folder 23	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Teachers Association - Labor Relations Program, 1993	Box 50	Folder 25	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education United Paperworkers International Union Conference, 1993	Box 50	Folder 27	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Implementing Labor Law Teaching Strategies in Maine Secondary Schools - Proposal, 1985	Box 50	Folder 28	

Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Fund for Impovement of Post-Secondary Education (FIPSE), 1985-1987	Box 50	Folder 29a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Fund for Impovement of Post- Secondary Education (FIPSE), 1987-1989	Box 50	Folder 29b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Fund for Impovement of Post- Secondary Education (FIPSE), 1989-1991	Box 50	Folder 29c
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Fund for Impovement of Post-Secondary Education (FIPSE), 1990-1992	Box 50	Folder 29d
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Fund for Impovement of Post- Secondary Education (FIPSE), 1991-1993	Box 50	Folder 29e
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Developing Competence to Teach Labor Law in Maine Secondary Schools Proposal, 1986	Box 51	Folder 1a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Developing Competence to Teach Labor Law in Maine Secondary Schools Proposal, 1988-1989	Box 51	Folder 1b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Enhancing Competence to Teach Labor Law in Maine Secondary Schools Proposal, 1990-1991	Box 51	Folder 1c
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Day is Everything: A History of Maine's Working People - Grant Proposal, 1990	Box 51	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Retraining Opportunties for Unemployed and Marginally Employed - Grant Proposal, 1987-1989	Box 51	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Enhancing the Employability of Women Workers Through Labor Law Education - Grant Proposal, 1990	Box 51	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Employment Rights & Responsibilities - American Bar Association - Grant	Box 51	Folder 5

Responsibilities - American Bar Association - Grant

Proposal, 1991-1993

Bureau of Labor Education A Field Initiated Study of Labor Law Teaching Strategies in Maine Secondary Schools - Grant Proposal, 1991	Box 51	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Forced Transitions: The Longitudional Impact of Occupational Injuries and Illnesses - Grant Proposal, 1991	Box 51	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Implementing Labor Law Teaching Strategies in Maine Secondary Schools - Grant Proposal, 1990-1992	Box 51	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Law in the Workplace: A Symposium, 1991	Box 51	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Improving Miane Labor/ Management Relations in the Nineties, 1991	Box 51	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Aspirations - Grant, 1990	Box 51	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Bath Iron Works, 1977-1992	Box 51	Folder 14
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Arnal (Oscar) - Visit, 1985	Box 51	Folder 16
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Investing for Tomorrow (LIFT) Award, 1990-1991	Box 51	Folder 17
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education American Postal Workers Union Institute, 1986	Box 51	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Alcohol and Drug Abuse Project, 1982-1985	Box 51	Folder 19
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Working in Maine - Mad Horse Theatre Company Play, 1989	Box 51	Folder 20
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Working Climate, 1985-1987	Box 51	Folder 21

Physi	<u>ical D</u>	escri	ption:	1	folder	

<del></del>		
Bureau of Labor Education Workers Memorial Day, 1993 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 51	Folder 22
Bureau of Labor Education Workers' Education - Local 189, 1987-1993	Box 52	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Workers' Compensation Conference, 1984	Box 52	Folder 2a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Workers' Compensation, 1985 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 52	Folder 2b
Bureau of Labor Education Workers' Compensation, 1987 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 52	Folder 2c
Bureau of Labor Education Workers' Compensation, 1989 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 52	Folder 2d
Bureau of Labor Education Workers' Compensation, 1990 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 52	Folder 2e
Bureau of Labor Education Workers' Compensation, 1991 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 52	Folder 2f
Bureau of Labor Education Workers' Compensation, 1991 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 52	Folder 2g
Bureau of Labor Education Workers' Compensation - Program, 1991 Physical Description: 1 folder	Box 52	Folder 2h
Bureau of Labor Education Workers' Compensation - Study, 1991	Box 52	Folder 2i
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Workers' Compensation , 1992	Box 52	Folder 2j
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Worker Takeovers, 1990	Box 52	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 folder	- <del>-</del>	-
Bureau of Labor Education Worker Buyouts Program,	Box 52	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education The Work Book: A Teachers Manual for Labor Education, 1978-1979	Box 52	Folder 5

-		
Bureau of Labor Education Woodsmen Conference, 1978 & 1988	Box 52	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Women's History Month, 1990	Box 52	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Humanities Grant, 1981-1984	Box 52	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Employee Pay Analysis, 1987	Box 52	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Vail Presentation, 1989	Box 52	Folder 26
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Wackenhut Corporation, 1979-1987	Box 53	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Political Attitudes Survey, 1984	Box 53	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Newsletter Conference, 1989	Box 53	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Vocational Education Week - John Hanson Speech, 1989	Box 53	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Miscellaneous Bureau of Labor Publications, 1980-1989?	Box 53	Folder 12
Bureau of Labor Education Aroostook County - Vocational School & Open Programs, 1980	Box 53	Folder 16
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Hazards of Work Training,	Box 53	Folder 17
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Central Maine Vocational Techinical Institute Presentation, 1981	Box 53	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Bricklayers' Program, 1980	Box 53	Folder 19

Physica.	l Descr	iption:	1	folder

1 Hysical Description, 1 Tolder		
Bureau of Labor Education Health Education Meeting, 1979-1980	Box 53	Folder 20
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Directions for Youth Employment Education, 1980	Box 53	Folder 21
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Agriculture & Foresty - Washington DC, 1980	Box 53	Folder 22
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education A Worker's Approach to Health on the Job, 1981	Box 53	Folder 23
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Arts Conference, 1981 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 53	Folder 24
Bureau of Labor Education Education Educators Conference, 1980	Box 53	Folder 25
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Logging Health and Safety Conference, 1977-1978	Box 53	Folder 26
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Safety Conference, 1980-1981	Box 53	Folder 27
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Women Office Workers, 1980	Box 53	Folder 28
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Workers Health & Safety Conference, 1980	Box 53	Folder 29
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Conference, 1975	Box 53	Folder 30
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Arts & Crafts Seminar, 1981 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 53	Folder 31
Bureau of Labor Education Women & Unions Conference, 1980	Box 53	Folder 32
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Adult Education, 1980	Box 53	Folder 35

Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Asbestos - Department of Environmental Protection, 1980	Box 53	Folder 39
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Worker Epidemiology Workshop	Box 53	Folder 40
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education A Workers' Conference on Noise and Occupational Hearing Loss, 1978	Box 53	Folder 41
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Women and Minorities Leadership Training, 1980	Box 53	Folder 34
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Blue Cross - Health Care Seminar, 1972-1973	Box 54	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Boot & Shoe Program, 1969-1970	Box 54	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Fire Fighters Education Conference, 1967-1971	Box 54	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Opening Conference, 1966	Box 54	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Directory of Community Services of Greater Portland, 1971-1972	Box 54	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Galaxy Conference Memos, 1970-1971	Box 54	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Friedman (Harvey), 1966-1972	Box 54	Folder 12
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Burns (Warren T.), 1968-1970	Box 54	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Fridinger (Walter P.), 1969-1971	Box 54	Folder 14
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Fire Chiefs, 1969	Box 54	Folder 15

Physica.	l Descr	iption:	1	folder

1 Hysical Description, 1 Tolder		
Bureau of Labor Education Bureau of Administration, 1968-1971	Box 54	Folder 16
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Carter (Frank A.), 1969-1970	Box 54	Folder 17
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Central Labor Body, 1968-1970	Box 54	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Katahdin Central Labor Council, 1972	Box 54	Folder 19
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Collective Bargaining, 1972	Box 54	Folder 21
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Curtis (Kenneth) Governor, 1968-1970	Box 54	Folder 22
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education ETV Programs, 1968	Box 54	Folder 23
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Cooperative Extension, 1965-1977	Box 54	Folder 25
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Dorsky (Benjamin), 1967-1972	Box 54	Folder 26
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education ETV - Collective Bargaining - Correspondence, 1970	Box 54	Folder 27
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Collective Bargaining - Greater Bangor Central Labor Council, 1970	Box 54	Folder 28
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Greeley (Edwin), 1971-1972	Box 54	Folder 29
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Guernsey (George) - AFL-CIO Department of Education, 1968-1972	Box 54	Folder 30
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Machinists Seminar, 1968	Box 54	Folder 31

= <del></del>		
Bureau of Labor Education Levine (Herbert A.) - Rutgers University, 1966-1968	Box 54	Folder 32
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Lanzilli (Joseph P.) - Labor Relations Center, 1968-1972	Box 54	Folder 33
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Industry, 1967	Box 54	Folder 34
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Hagan (Frank W.) - Title I Project, 1969-1970	Box 54	Folder 35
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Women Worker's Union, 1970	Box 54	Folder 36
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Education Class in Rockport, 1970-1972	Box 54	Folder 37
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Unions, 1967-1971	Box 54	Folder 38
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Employees Association Seminar, 1969-1970	Box 54	Folder 39
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Employees Association Seminar, 1970	Box 54	Folder 40
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine School Superintendent Association, 1972	Box 54	Folder 41
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Municipal Association, 1968-1970	Box 54	Folder 42
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Machinists & Aerospace, 1966-1970	Box 55	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Lund (Jon), 1968-1971	Box 55	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Economic Education, 1969-1972	Box 55	Folder 5

Phy	<u>sical</u>	Descri	ption:	1	folder

inysical description. I folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Adult Education, 1969-1972 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 55	Folder 6
Bureau of Labor Education Kemsley (Bill) - UMass Amherst, 1968-1972	Box 55	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Ladies Garment Workers, 1969-1972	Box 55	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Lisbon High School, 1971	Box 55	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine State Federated Labor Council Program, 1968	Box 55	Folder 12
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Teachers Association, 1967-1972	Box 55	Folder 14
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Labor's Point of View in Handling Grievances Seminar, 1967-1968	Box 55	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Manpower Development, 1972	Box 55	Folder 16
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Martin (Marion) - Commissioner of Labor and Industry, 1968-1972	Box 55	Folder 17
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Preparation for Negotiations, Organizational Communication Seminar, 1969	Box 55	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Mock Mediation Seminar, 1970	Box 55	Folder 19
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education National Federation of Federal Employees, 1971	Box 55	Folder 20
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Negotiations in Public Employment and Education Seminar, 1968	Box 55	Folder 21a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Negotiations in Public Employment and Education Seminar, 1969	Box 55	Folder 21b

i ilysicai Bescription. I folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Nursing, 1968-1971 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 55	Folder 22
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA - Health Act, 1971-1972 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 55	Folder 23
Bureau of Labor Education Open House, 1968-1969 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 55	Folder 24
Bureau of Labor Education Pulp, Sulphite, and Paper Mill Workers, 1966-1971	Box 55	Folder 25
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education United Paper Makers, 1966-1969	Box 55	Folder 26
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Conference on Labor Economics and Labor Relations, 1967	Box 55	Folder 28
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Post Office Workers, 1970-1971	Box 55	Folder 29
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Postal Clerk Conference - Portland, 1966-1967	Box 55	Folder 30
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Tierney (James M.) , 1971-1975	Box 55	Folder 31
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Textile Workers Union, 1966-1970	Box 55	Folder 32
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Teamsters, 1969-1972	Box 55	Folder 33
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Telephone Workers, 1967-1968	Box 55	Folder 34
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Steward Training, 1967 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 55	Folder 35
Bureau of Labor Education Steward Training, 1969	Box 55	Folder 36
Physical Description: 1 folder		

•		
Bureau of Labor Education Presque Isle Program - How to Conduct Union Meetings	Box 55	Folder 37
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Press Releases, 1968-1971	Box 55	Folder 38
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Press Releases, 1968-1971	Box 55	Folder 49
Physical Description: 1 folder	DON OO	Total 19
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
Bureau of Labor Education Public Relations for Firefighters, 1968	Box 55	Folder 50
Physical Description: 1 folder		
<u> </u>	D 50	n 11 - 1
Bureau of Labor Education Steelworkers Summer Institute, 1967	Box 56	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 folder		
· · ·	Box 56	Folder 2
Bureau of Labor Education Research Project, 1968-1970 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	DOX 30	Polder 2
rnysicai Description. 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Worcester - Public Relations, 1971	Box 56	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Community Involvement Seminar, 1968	Box 56	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Leadership Training Seminar,	Box 56	Folder 5
1969	DOX 30	1 older 5
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Hy3 and 4, 1970	Box 56	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 folder	DON OO	Total o
Bureau of Labor Education Title I - Stimulation of Community Service by Members, 1969-1970	Box 56	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
	D. 54	F.11 0
Bureau of Labor Education Tri-State Conference, 1970	Box 56	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education New England Labor Conference Conference, 1970	Box 56	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Sanford Police Benevolent Association, 1970	Box 56	Folder 10

1 Hysical Description, 1 Tolder		
Bureau of Labor Education Program Planning, 1969 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 56	Folder 13
Bureau of Labor Education University Labor Education Association , 1969-1970	Box 56	Folder 14a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education University Labor Education Association, 1968-1972	Box 56	Folder 14b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Penn State Conference, 1968 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 56	Folder 15
Bureau of Labor Education Title I, 1969-1972 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 56	Folder 16
Bureau of Labor Education University Community Resource Council, 1972-1975	Box 56	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Unemployment Insurance Seminars, 1973	Box 56	Folder 19
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Advisory on Vocational Education, 1976-1978	Box 56	Folder 21
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Women's Symposium, 1973	Box 56	Folder 23
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education A Workers' Guide to Labor Law - Proposal , 1973	Box 56	Folder 24a
Bureau of Labor Education A Workers' Guide to Labor Law , 1974	Box 56	Folder 24b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education A Workers' Guide to Labor Law , 1973-1976	Box 56	Folder 24c
Bureau of Labor Education A Workers' Guide to Labor Law - Evaluation , 1975	Box 56	Folder 24d
Bureau of Labor Education A Workers' Guide to Labor Law , 1977	Box 56	Folder 24e
Bureau of Labor Education Bakery and Confectionary Workers - Steward Training, 1971	Box 57	Folder 3

<u>Physi</u>	<u>cal</u> D	escri	<u>ption</u> :	1	folder

1 Hysical Description, 1 lolder		
Bureau of Labor Education Bangor Tenants Union Course, 1973	Box 57	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Biddleford COPE Program, 1976	Box 57	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Old Town & Pittsfield Shoe Strike, 1970	Box 57	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Brewer - Profile of Potential, 1973	Box 57	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Bureau of Public Administration, 1969-1975	Box 57	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Canadian Labor, 1976-1977 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 57	Folder 9
Bureau of Labor Education CETA, 1974-1976	Box 57	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education CLC Seminar, 1973-1974	Box 57	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Amalgamated Clothing Workers of America, 1966-1970	Box 58	Folder 3
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Collective Bargaining - Augusta, Maine, 1974	Box 58	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Collective Bargaining - Nursing Program, 1975	Box 58	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Communications Workers of America, 1966-1970	Box 58	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Amalgamated Meat Cutters - Course , 1974	Box 58	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Correspondence, 1976-1978	Box 58	Folder 8a

Ph	ysical	Descri	ption:	1	folder

<del></del>		
Bureau of Labor Education Correspondence, 1974-1976 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 58	Folder 8b
Bureau of Labor Education Correspondence, 1970-1972 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 58	Folder 8c
Bureau of Labor Education Correspondence Received, 1966-1974	Box 58	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Conference on Continuing Education, 1977-1978	Box 58	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Health Care, 1971-1973?  Physical Description: 1 folder	Box 58	Folder 12
Bureau of Labor Education ILGWU Camden, 1970-1973 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 58	Folder 14
Bureau of Labor Education AFSCME, 1966-1967 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 58	Folder 15
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Center, 1969? <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 58	Folder 16
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Curriculum Project, 1975-1977	Box 58	Folder 17
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Education Workshop, 1972	Box 58	Folder 18
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Oxford County Maine Labor Council, 1968-1970	Box 58	Folder 19
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Greater Portland Federated Labor Council, 1967-1971	Box 58	Folder 20
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Tri-City Central Labor Council , 1968	Box 58	Folder 21
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Law Program, 1974-1976	Box 58	Folder 22

Physical Description: 1 fold	ler
Purpose of Labor Education	т

inysical description. I loider		
Bureau of Labor Education Labor Management Relations Workshop, 1973	Box 58	Folder 23
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education UPIU Local 37T - Labor Studies & Contract Maintenance, 1975	Box 58	Folder 24
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Leadership Training - Textile Workers, 1974	Box 58	Folder 25
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Legislature, 1973-1976	Box 58	Folder 27
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Leadership Training, 1974	Box 58	Folder 28
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education The Legislature How It Works Program, 1973	Box 58	Folder 30
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Press and Media Program, 1973-1974	Box 58	Folder 33
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Manpower Grant, 1972-1974	Box 58	Folder 34a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Manpower Act, 1973-1974	Box 58	Folder 34c
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Manpower Reference Material, 1969-1971	Box 58	Folder 34d
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Manpower Statistics on Labor Supply, 1977	Box 58	Folder 34e
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education National Federation of Federal Employees, 1971	Box 59	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Conference, 1974-1975 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 59	Folder 8
Bureau of Labor Education Plumbers and Pipefitters Program, 1973	Box 59	Folder 10
	Box 59	Folder 10

Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Postal Workers Union Program, 1974	Box 59	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Title I - Labor Law Video Project, 1976	Box 59	Folder 13a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Title I - Advisory Committee & Reports, 1972	Box 59	Folder 13b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Title I - Advisory Committee & Reports, 1973	Box 59	Folder 13c
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Title I - Advisory Committee & Reports, 1973	Box 59	Folder 13d
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Title I - Advisory Committee & Reports, 1973-1976	Box 59	Folder 13e
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education MBPN Project 360°, 1972-1973	Box 60	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Rockland ILGWU & Composite Program, 1974	Box 60	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Dickey-Lincoln Workshop, 1977	Box 60	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education ETV - Environment, 1970-1971	Box 60	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education ETV - Public Employee Bargaining, 1970	Box 60	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Fact Finding Program, 1971 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 60	Folder 12
Bureau of Labor Education Faculty and Professional Association Seminar on Collective Bargaining, 1974	Box 60	Folder 13

Physica	ΙL	)escri	ptio	n: 1	folder

Bureau of Labor Education U.S. Department of Labor Grant, 1990-1991	Box 61	Folder 1
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Summary of OSHA Grant, 1984-1986	Box 61	Folder 2
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Longitudinal Survey of Dislocated Workers - Upjohn Grant, 1989	Box 61	Folder 3a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Longitudinal Survey of Dislocated Workers - Upjohn Grant, 1990	Box 61	Folder 3b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Longitudinal Survey of Dislocated Workers - Upjohn Grant, 1991	Box 61	Folder 3c
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education MPBN - TV Script, 1972	Box 61	Folder 4
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education CSA Retirement Program, 1977	Box 61	Folder 5
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Achieving Sawmill Health and Safety Project, 1987	Box 61	Folder 6
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO OSHA Tri-State Project, 1984	Box 61	Folder 7a
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO OSHA Tri-State Project, 1985	Box 61	Folder 7b
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO OSHA Tri-State Project, 1985	Box 61	Folder 7c
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO OSHA Tri-State Project, 1986	Box 61	Folder 7d
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO OSHA Tri-State Project, 1986-1987	Box 61	Folder 7e

Physica	ΙĽ	)escri	ptic	n: 1	tolder

Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO OSHA Tri-State Project, 1987-1988	Box 61	Folder 7f
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education AFL-CIO OSHA Tri-State Project, 1988-1989	Box 61	Folder 7g
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - Putney, VT, 1985	Box 61	Folder 8
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - Lyndonville, VT, 1985	Box 61	Folder 9
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - West Dover, VT, 1985	Box 61	Folder 10
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education New Hampshire AFL-CIO Convention, 1985	Box 61	Folder 11
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Occupational Safety and Health - Hookset, NH, 1986	Box 61	Folder 12
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Health & Safety Conference, 1986	Box 61	Folder 13
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - Castelton, VT, 1986	Box 61	Folder 14
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine Labor Group on Health OSHA Conference, 1986	Box 61	Folder 15
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Vermont OSHA Program, 1986 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 61	Folder 16
Bureau of Labor Education Vermont OSHA Program, 1987 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 61	Folder 17
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - Hoolsett, NH & Portsmouth, NH, 1987	Box 61	Folder 18

Physical	Description:	1	tolder
	-		

•		
Bureau of Labor Education Health & Safety Conference, 1987	Box 61	Folder 19
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - Montpelier, VT, 1987	Box 61	Folder 20
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - Manchester, NH, 1987	Box 61	Folder 21
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Maine AFL-CIO Convention, 1987	Box 61	Folder 22
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education New Hampshire AFL-CIO Convention, 1987	Box 61	Folder 23
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Vermont AFL-CIO Convention, 1987	Box 61	Folder 24
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - University of Maine, 1988	Box 61	Folder 25
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - Brattleboro, VT, 1988	Box 61	Folder 26
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - Fairfield, ME, 1988	Box 61	Folder 27
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - Charleston, ME, 1988	Box 61	Folder 28
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - Orono, ME, 1988	Box 61	Folder 29
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - Augusta, ME, 1988	Box 61	Folder 30
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - Waterville, ME, 1988	Box 61	Folder 31

Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - Orono, ME, 1988	Box 61	Folder 32	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - White River Junction, VT, 1988	Box 61	Folder 33	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - Merrimack, NH, 1988	Box 61	Folder 34	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - Machias, ME, 1988	Box 61	Folder 35	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - Charleston, ME, 1988	Box 61	Folder 36	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - Boston, MA, 1988	Box 61	Folder 37	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - Dover, NH, 1989	Box 61	Folder 38	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - Augusta, ME, 1989	Box 61	Folder 39	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - Concord, NH, 1989	Box 61	Folder 40	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - University of Maine, 1989	Box 61	Folder 41	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - Portland, ME, 1989	Box 61	Folder 42	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - Rutland, VT, 1989	Box 61	Folder 43	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State - Berlin, VT, 1989	Box 61	Folder 44	

Phys	ıcal	Descri	ption:	1	tolder

1 Hysical Description. 1 Totaci			
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Tri-State Study Report, 1987-1988	Box 61	Folder 45	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Final Year End Summary, 1988-1989	Box 61	Folder 46	
<u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Final Year Summary, 1989	Box 61	Folder 47	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Final Project Evaluation, 1989	Box 61	Folder 48	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Bureau of Public Administration Proposal, 1988 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 61	Folder 49	
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Demonstration - Augusta, ME, 1984?	Box 61	Folder 50	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - Press Releases, 1980	Box 61	Folder 51	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Great Northern Paper OSHA Project, 1985	Box 61	Folder 52	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Conference, 1984 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 61	Folder 53	
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program, 1983 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 61	Folder 54	
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program, 1982 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 61	Folder 55	
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Program - NUCEA Pogram Development Award, 1980	Box 61	Folder 56	
<u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education Evaluation of the Health & Safety Project, 1981	Box 61	Folder 57	
Physical Description: 1 folder			
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Proposal, 1983-1984	Box 62	Folder 6a	

## Bureau of Labor Education (University of Maine) Records

Physical Description: 1 folder

Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Proposal, 1982-1983 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 62	Folder 6b
Bureau of Labor Education OSHA Proposal, 1981-1982 <u>Physical Description</u> : 1 folder	Box 62	Folder 6c
Bureau of Labor Education Sawmill Industry OSHA Grant, 1985-1986	Box 62	Folder 7
Physical Description: 1 folder		
Bureau of Labor Education Sawmill Industry Reports, 1986-1987	Box 62	Folder 8

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents